Table of contents
TECElux
TECE flush plates
TECEprofil
TECEbox
TECEbox 8 cm
TECEdrainline
TECEdrainpoint S
TECEdrainboard
TECElux
TECElux toilet module 100, installation
height 1120 mm Dry construction element
for fitting to TECEprofil section tubes
or for installation in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls and as a pre-wall or
corner module.For TECElux upper glass
facing and lower glass facing with
toilet attachment.Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting of:TECE
concealed cistern:Safety tank made of
impact resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCorner valve and cistern
connection pre-assembledCistern
connection with 1/2” female
thread10-litre tank volume 6-litre
pre-set standard flush volume, 9, 7.5,
4.5 litre optimum flush volume can be
set at any time 3-litre partial flush
volume for dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterTested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveModule:Self-supporting mounting
frame with powder-coated surface
finishDepth-adjustable retainer for
upper glass facing with actuation unit
and lower toilet glass facingTwo
adjustable supports for floor
projections between 0-200 mmTwo
retaining bolts and nuts M 12Retainer
for toilet ceramics with spacing of 180
mmToilet drain bend DN 90 with connector
DN 90/100, material: PPConnector also
suitable for horizontal
installationToilet connection fitting DN
90, incl. protective plugHighly
effective bare-wall protectionSuitable
for wall structures up to 45
mmDimensions (H x W x D): 1120 mm x 500
mm x 140 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 9600100
TECElux toilet module 200, installation
height 1120 mm with subsequent height
adjustment Dry construction element for
fitting to TECEprofil section tubes or
for installation in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls and as a pre-wall or
corner module.For TECElux glass facing
with actuation unit and glass facing
with subsequent 8 cm manual height
adjustment option.Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting of:TECE
concealed cistern:Safety tank made of
impact resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCorner valve and cistern
connection pre-assembledCistern
connection with 1/2” male thread10-litre
tank volume 6-litre pre-set standard
flush volume, 9, 7.5, 4.5 litre flush
volume can be optimally set at any time
3-litre partial-flush volume for dual
flush technology. Residual volume usable
for immediate flush cleaning.Insulated
against condensation waterTested to DIN
EN 14055Fittings group 1 in accordance
with DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveModule:Self-supporting assembly
frame with powder-coated surface
finishDepth-adjustable retainer for
upper glass facing with actuation unit
and lower glass facing, includes
subsequent manual height-adjustment
optionTwo adjustable supports for floor
projections between 0-200 mmTwo
retaining bolts and nuts M 12Retainer
for toilet ceramics with spacing of 180
mmFlex. toilet drain bend DN 90, coupler
material PE-HD (suitable for welding),
incl. connector DN 90/100 made of
PPToilet connection fitting DN 90, incl.
protective plugHighly effective
bare-wall protectionSuitable for wall
structures up to 45 mmDimensions (H x W
x D): 1120 mm x 500 mm x 140 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 9600200
TECElux toilet module 400, installation
height 1120 mm, subsequent height
adjustment, with odour extraction Dry
construction element for fitting to
TECEprofil section tubes or for
installation in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls and as a pre-wall or
corner module.For TECElux glass facing
with actuation unit sen-Touch and glass
facing, subsequent 8 cm manual height
adjustment option, incl. ceramic-Air
odour extraction.Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting of:TECE
concealed cistern:Safety tank made of
impact resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCorner valve and cistern
connection pre-assembled.Cistern
connection with 1/2” male thread10-litre
tank volume 6-litre pre-set standard
flush volume, 9, 7.5, 4.5 litre optimum
flush volume can be set at any time
3-litre partial flush volume for dual
flush technology. Residual volume usable
for immediate flush cleaning.Insulated
against condensation waterTested to DIN
EN 14055Fittings group 1 in accordance
with DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valve Module:Self-supporting mounting
frame with powder-coated surface
finishDepth-adjustable retainer for
upper glass facing with actuation unit
and lower glass facing, includes
subsequent manual height-adjustment
optionTwo adjustable supports for floor
constructions between 0-200 mmTwo
retaining bolts and nuts M 12Retainer
for toilet ceramics with 180 mm
spacingFlex. Toilet drain bend DN 90,
coupler material PE-HD (suitable for
welding), incl. connector DN 90/100 made
of PPToilet connection fitting DN 90,
incl. protective plugHighly effective
bare-wall protectionSuitable for wall
structures up to 45 mmDimensions (H x W
x D): 1120 x 500 x 140 mmLow-noise
ceramic-Air odour extraction with
long-lasting filter cartridge.
Bestell-Nr.: 9600400
TECElux glass facing with manual
actuation unit Upper glass glass facing
with actuation unit for TECElux module
with two-spring mounted flush buttons.
Incl. actuation rods and mounting
material.Installation only in
conjunction with lower glass
facing.Dimensions (H x W x D): 555 x 430
x 16 mm
Colour: White glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9650000
TECElux glass facing with manual
actuation unit Upper glass glass facing
with actuation unit for TECElux module
with two-spring mounted flush buttons.
Incl. actuation rods and mounting
material.Installation only in
conjunction with lower glass
facing.Dimensions (H x W x D): 555 x 430
x 16 mm
Colour: White glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9650001
TECElux glass facing with electronic
sen-Touch actuation Upper glass facing
with actuation unit for TECElux module
with electronic sen-Touch actuation in
combination with mounting material.Incl.
plug-in power pack (connection voltage
230 V) with dual flush actuation
motor.Installation only in conjunction
with the lower glass facing with toilet
attachment.Dimensions (H x W x D): 555 x
430 x 16 mmFunction of the sen-Touch
electronics:The sensor detects when a
person is approaching the toilet, and
only illuminates the flush buttons then.
The flush is actuated by a slight touch
or without contact. It is possible to
programme the sen-Touch electronics to
suit your personal
preferences.Programmable
functions:Sensor recognition
rangeIllumination brightnessHygiene
flushSubsequent odour
extractionIntensity of odour
extractionCleaning function
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650002
TECElux glass facing with electronic
sen-Touch actuation Upper glass facing
with actuation unit for TECElux module
with electronic sen-Touch actuation in
combination with mounting material.Incl.
plug-in power pack (connection voltage
230 V) with dual flush actuation
motor.Installation only in conjunction
with the lower glass facing with toilet
attachment.Dimensions (H x W x D): 555 x
430 x 16 mmFunction of the sen-Touch
electronics:The sensor detects when a
person is approaching the toilet, and
only illuminates the flush buttons then.
The flush is actuated by a slight touch
or without contact. It is possible to
programme the sen-Touch electronics to
suit your personal
preferences.Programmable
functions:Sensor recognition
rangeIllumination brightnessHygiene
flushSubsequent odour
extractionIntensity of odour
extractionCleaning function
Colour: Black glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650003
TECElux glass facing with manual
actuation unit Upper glass glass facing
with actuation unit for TECElux module
with two-spring mounted flush buttons.
Incl. actuation rods and mounting
material.Installation only in
conjunction with lower glass
facing.Dimensions (H x W x D): 555 x 430
x 16 mm
Colour: Black glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9650004
TECElux glass facing with manual
actuation unit Upper glass glass facing
with actuation unit for TECElux module
with two-spring mounted flush buttons.
Incl. actuation rods and mounting
material.Installation only in
conjunction with lower glass
facing.Dimensions (H x W x D): 555 x 430
x 16 mm
Colour: Black glass, black buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9650005
TECElux glass facing for standard toilet
Lower glass facing for combination with
toilet ceramics 180 mm spacing, incl.
sound insulation set.Dimensions (H x W x
D): 446 x 430 x 16 mm
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650100
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
(Toto, Geberit) Lower glass facing for
combination with shower toilet TOTO
Neorest AC and EW as well as Geberit
AquaClean 8000/8000 plus, incl. sound
insulation kit and replacement
reinforced pipe for cistern.If a TOTO
shower toilet is installed, please use
shower toilet connection set (9660001).
Dimensions (H x W x D): 446 x 430 x 16
mm
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650101
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
seat Lower glass facing for combination
with shower toilet seat TOTO Washlet GL
and EK, Washlet Giovannoni, V & B
viClean U or Geberit Aquaclean 5000 and
5000 plus, incl. sound insulation kit
and replacement reinforced pipe for
cistern.If a TOTO shower toilet or V & B
shower toilet seat is installed please
use shower toilet connection set
(9660001).Dimensions (H x W x D): 446 x
430 x 16 mm
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650102
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
Duravit Lower glass facing for
combination with shower toilet Duravit
SensoWash C, incl. sound insulation kit,
replacement reinforced pipe for cistern,
and long reinforced pipe with
connection.Dimensions (H x W x D): 446 x
430 x 16 mm
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650103
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
for Aquaclean Sela Lower glass facing
for combination with shower toilet
Geberit Aquaclean Sela, incl. sound
insulation kit and replacement
reinforced pipe for cistern.Dimensions
(H x W x D): 446 x 430 x 16 mm
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650104
TECElux glass facing for standard toilet
Lower glass facing for combination with
toilet ceramics 180 mm spacing, incl.
sound insulation set.Dimensions (H x W x
D): 446 x 430 x 16 mm
Colour: Black glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650105
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
(Toto, Geberit) Lower glass facing for
combination with shower toilet TOTO
Neorest AC and EW as well as Geberit
AquaClean 8000/8000 plus, incl. sound
insulation kit and replacement
reinforced pipe for cistern.If a TOTO
shower toilet is installed, please use
shower toilet connection set (9660001).
Dimensions (H x W x D): 446 x 430 x 16
mm
Colour: Black glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650106
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
Duravit Lower glass facing for
combination with shower toilet Duravit
SensoWash C, incl. sound insulation kit,
replacement reinforced pipe for cistern,
and long reinforced pipe with
connection.Dimensions (H x W x D): 446 x
430 x 16 mm
Colour: Black glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650107
TECElux glass facing for shower toilet
for Aquaclean Sela Lower glass facing
for combination with shower toilet
Geberit Aquaclean Sela, incl. sound
insulation kit and replacement
reinforced pipe for cistern.Dimensions
(H x W x D): 446 x 430 x 16 mm
Colour: Black glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9650108
TECElux ceramic-Air odour extraction
upgrade set Upgrade set for subsequent
installation of ceramic-Air odour
extraction for TECElux 100 or TECElux
200 toilet terminals.Upgrade set
consisting of:Odour extraction housing
incl. fan and air outletFilter
cartridgeMounting materialFlush pipe
with connection for odour
extractionDrain valve
Bestell-Nr.: 9660000
TECElux connection set for shower toilet
Longer reinforced pipe with connection
for TOTO Neorest AC and EW, TOTO Washlet
GL and EK, TOTO Washlet Giovannoni and V
& B viClean U.
Bestell-Nr.: 9660001
TECElux connection set for electrical
connection To install a permanent
electrical connection for the sen-Touch
glass facing in protection area
II.Connection set consisting of:Terminal
box protection class IP 44Transformer
230/12 Vsen-Touch connection cable
Bestell-Nr.: 9660002
TECElux sound insulation kit
Sound-proofing element to install
between WC ceramic and the lower TECElux
toilet glass facing.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820294
TECE throttle set To adapt TECE cistern
flushing pressure. Installs in valve
seat of drain valve. Diameter 46-28 mm.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820337
TECE flush plates
Brick-wall protection system for
flush-mounted installation Larger
bare-wall protection system to prepare
the installation of the installation
frame for toilet flush plates. Suitable
for use with TECE brick-wall cistern
(Order No. 9370000, 9370007, 9370008,
9370009, 9371000, 9375000).
Bestell-Nr.: 9030029
TECEambia toilet flush plate for single
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, button with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rod and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240100
TECEambia toilet flush plate for single
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, button with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rod and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Pergamon
Bestell-Nr.: 9240101
TECEambia toilet flush plate for single
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, button with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rod and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Matte chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240125
TECEambia toilet flush plate for single
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, button with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rod and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240126
TECEambia toilet flush plate for single
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, button with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rod and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: White, antibacterial
Bestell-Nr.: 9240140
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240200
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Pergamon
Bestell-Nr.: 9240201
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Matte chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240225
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240226
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: White, antibacterial
Bestell-Nr.: 9240240
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Matte chrome frame, bright
chrome buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240253
TECEambia toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate, buttons with rubber
inlays on both sides. Incl. actuating
rods and mounting material. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
152 x 22 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Bright chrome frame, matte
chrome buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240254
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for single
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides.Incl. actuation rod and
mounting material.Compatible with insert
chute for cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W
x H x D): 214 x 144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9240310
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for single
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides.Incl. actuation rod and
mounting material.Compatible with insert
chute for cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W
x H x D): 214 x 144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240311
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for single
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides.Incl. actuation rod and
mounting material.Compatible with insert
chute for cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W
x H x D): 214 x 144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Silk-mat white
Bestell-Nr.: 9240312
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for single
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides.Incl. actuation rod and
mounting material.Compatible with insert
chute for cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W
x H x D): 214 x 144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9240314
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides. Incl. actuating rods and
mounting material. Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9240320
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides. Incl. actuating rods and
mounting material. Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240321
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides. Incl. actuating rods and
mounting material. Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Silk-mat white
Bestell-Nr.: 9240322
TECEplanus toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Stainless steel flush plate
for TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation, attached with concealed
screws. Stop collar with rubber inlays
on both sides. Incl. actuating rods and
mounting material. Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
144 x 15 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9240324
TECEplanus toilet electronics with IR
sensor, 6 V battery For non-contact
flush actuation of TECE cisterns.
Suitable for all TECE cisterns with
front actuation and an actuation height
of approx. 1 m.Consisting of:Autofocus
infra-red sensor with two recognition
areas to recognise standing or seated
personsFlush plate made of stainless
steel for optional manual flush
actuationWater-tight battery compartment
incl. lithium battery, type 2CR5, 6
VDCElectric lifting device with
servo-motor completely mounted on the
actuation blockPreset full flush volume
4.5/6/7.5 or 9 litresActuation rod and
mounting materialProgramming
keyConfigurable hygiene function
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9240350
TECEplanus toilet electronics with IR
sensor, 6 V battery For non-contact
flush actuation of TECE cisterns.
Suitable for all TECE cisterns with
front actuation and an actuation height
of approx. 1 m.Consisting of:Autofocus
infra-red sensor with two recognition
areas to recognise standing or seated
personsFlush plate made of stainless
steel for optional manual flush
actuationWater-tight battery compartment
incl. lithium battery, type 2CR5, 6
VDCElectric lifting device with
servo-motor completely mounted on the
actuation blockPreset full flush volume
4.5/6/7.5 or 9 litresActuation rod and
mounting materialProgramming
keyConfigurable hygiene function
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240351
TECEplanus toilet electronics with IR
sensor, 12 V mains For non-contact flush
actuation of TECE cisterns. Suitable for
all TECE cisterns with front actuation
and an actuation height of approx. 1
m.Consisting of:Autofocus infra-red
sensor with two recognition areas to
recognise standing or seated
personsFlush plate made of stainless
steel for optional manual flush
actuationMains operated via external
230/12 V transformer (not contained in
the scope of delivery)Electric lifting
device with servo-motor completely
mounted on the actuation blockPreset
full flush volume 4.5/6/7.5 or 9
litresActuating rod and mounting
materialProgramming keyConfigurable
hygiene function
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9240352
TECEplanus toilet electronics with IR
sensor, 12 V mains For non-contact flush
actuation of TECE cisterns. Suitable for
all TECE cisterns with front actuation
and an actuation height of approx. 1
m.Consisting of:Autofocus infra-red
sensor with two recognition areas to
recognise standing or seated
personsFlush plate made of stainless
steel for optional manual flush
actuationMains operated via external
230/12 V transformer (not contained in
the scope of delivery)Electric lifting
device with servo-motor completely
mounted on the actuation blockPreset
full flush volume 4.5/6/7.5 or 9
litresActuating rod and mounting
materialProgramming keyConfigurable
hygiene function
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240353
TECEplanus toilet remote release for
safety arm support, 6 V battery For
barrier-free construction, for remote
actuation of TECE cisterns via radio
switch in the safety arm support.
Suitable for all TECE cisterns with
front actuation.Additional manual flush
actuation via single flush flush
plate.Suitable for arm support with
radio triggering:HEWI series LifeSystem
support arms 802.50..With upgrade kit
HEWI 802.50.060R (right) or HEWI
802.50.060L (left)HEWI series 801
support arms 801.50.., with upgrade kit
HEWI 801.50.060HEWI series 805 support
arms 805.50.., with upgrade kit HEWI
801.50.060KEUCO Plan Care 34903 and
34905 radio triggeringConsisting
of:Retrofittable battery-operated radio
receiverElectric lifting device with
servo-motor completely mounted on the
actuation blockPreset full flush volume
4.5/6/7.5 or 9 litresWater-tight battery
compartment for installation in the
cisternFour batteries, mono type /D/LR20
Bestell-Nr.: 9240354
TECEplanus toilet remote release for
safety arm support, 12 V mains For
barrier-free construction, for remote
actuation of TECE cisterns via switch in
the safety arm support. Suitable for all
TECE cisterns with front
actuation.Additional manual flush
actuation via single flush flush
plate.Suitable for arm support with
radio triggering:HEWI series LifeSystem
support arms 802.50..With upgrade kit
HEWI 802.50.060R (right) or HEWI
802.50.060L (left)HEWI series 801
support arms 801.50.., with upgrade kit
HEWI 801.50.060HEWI series 805 support
arms 805.50.., with upgrade kit HEWI
801.50.060KEUCO Plan Care 34903 and
34905 radio triggeringConsisting
of:Retrofittable battery-operated radio
receiverElectric lifting device with
servo-motor completely mounted on the
actuation blockPreset full flush volume
4.5/6/7.5 or 9 litresPower supply via
external 230/12 V transformer
(transformer not contained in scope of
supply) 
Bestell-Nr.: 9240355
TECEplanus toilet remote release for
cable-connected electronic buttons, 6 V
battery For barrier-free construction,
for remote triggering of TECE cisterns
by cable-connected electric button in
the lift-bar handle or in the wall.
Suitable for all TECE cisterns with
front actuation. Additional manual flush
option via single flush flush plate (not
contained in scope of
delivery).Consisting of:Retrofittable
battery-operated lifting device with
servo-motor completely mounted on the
actuation blockPreset full flush volume
4.5/6/7.5 or 9 litresWater-tight battery
compartment incl. lithium battery, type
2CR5, 6 VDC
Bestell-Nr.: 9240356
TECEplanus toilet remote release for
cable-connected electronic buttons, 12 V
mains For barrier-free construction, for
remote triggering of TECE cisterns by
cable-connected electric buttons in the
lift-bar handle or in the wall. Suitable
for all TECE cisterns with front
actuation. Additional manual flush
option via single flush flush plate (not
contained in scope of supply).Consists
of:Retrofittable battery-operated
lifting device with servo-motor
completely mounted on the actuation
blockPreset full flush volume 4.5/6/7.5
or 9 litresPower supply via external
230/12 V transformer (transformer not
contained in scope of delivery) 
Bestell-Nr.: 9240357
TECEplanus radio button Retrofit button
for safety arm support, suitable for
TECE radio controlled toilet flush
system.
Bestell-Nr.: 9240360
TECEplanus toilet electronics with IR
sensor, 6 V battery For non-contact
flush actuation of TECE cisterns.
Suitable for all TECE cisterns with
front actuation and an actuation height
of approx. 1 m.Consisting of:Autofocus
infra-red sensor with two recognition
areas to recognise standing or seated
personsFlush plate made of stainless
steel for optional manual flush
actuationWater-tight battery compartment
incl. lithium battery, type 2CR5, 6
VDCElectric lifting device with
servo-motor completely mounted on the
actuation blockPreset full flush volume
4.5/6/7.5 or 9 litresActuation rod and
mounting materialProgramming
keyConfigurable hygiene function
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9240361
TECEplanus toilet electronics with IR
sensor, 12 V mains For non-contact flush
actuation of TECE cisterns. Suitable for
all TECE cisterns with front actuation
and an actuation height of approx. 1
m.Consisting of:Autofocus infra-red
sensor with two recognition areas to
recognise standing or seated
personsFlush plate made of stainless
steel for optional manual flush
actuationMains operated via external
230/12 V transformer (not contained in
the scope of delivery)Electric lifting
device with servo-motor completely
mounted on the actuation blockPreset
full flush volume 4.5/6/7.5 or 9
litresActuating rod and mounting
materialProgramming keyConfigurable
hygiene function
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9240362
TECEnow toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Very flat plastic flush plate, buttons
with rubber inlays on both sides. Incl.
actuating rods and mounting material.
Suitable for flush-mounted installation
in combination with toilet installation
frame and the TECEnow spacing
frame.Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 5 mm
Description: TECEnow
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240400
TECEnow toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Very flat plastic flush plate, buttons
with rubber inlays on both sides. Incl.
actuating rods and mounting material.
Suitable for flush-mounted installation
in combination with toilet installation
frame and the TECEnow spacing
frame.Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 5 mm
Description: TECEnow
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240401
TECEnow toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Very flat plastic flush plate, buttons
with rubber inlays on both sides. Incl.
actuating rods and mounting material.
Suitable for flush-mounted installation
in combination with toilet installation
frame and the TECEnow spacing
frame.Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 5 mm
Description: TECEnow
Colour: Matte chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240402
TECEnow toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Very flat plastic flush plate, buttons
with rubber inlays on both sides. Incl.
actuating rods and mounting material.
Suitable for flush-mounted installation
in combination with toilet installation
frame and the TECEnow spacing
frame.Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 5 mm
Description: TECEnow
Colour: Black
Bestell-Nr.: 9240403
TECEnow spacing frame For combination
with TECEnow flush plate. Usable as
intermediate spacing frame or for
flush-mounted installation of TECEnow
flush plate.Dimensions (W x H x D): 220
x 150 x 5 mm
Description: White spacing frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240410
TECEnow spacing frame For combination
with TECEnow flush plate. Usable as
intermediate spacing frame or for
flush-mounted installation of TECEnow
flush plate.Dimensions (W x H x D): 220
x 150 x 5 mm
Description: Bright chrome spacing frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240411
TECEnow spacing frame For combination
with TECEnow flush plate. Usable as
intermediate spacing frame or for
flush-mounted installation of TECEnow
flush plate.Dimensions (W x H x D): 220
x 150 x 5 mm
Description: Matte chrome spacing frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240412
TECEnow spacing frame For combination
with TECEnow flush plate. Usable as
intermediate spacing frame or for
flush-mounted installation of TECEnow
flush plate.Dimensions (W x H x D): 220
x 150 x 5 mm
Description: Black spacing frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240415
TECEloop plastic toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extremely flat plastic flush plate with
two spring-mounted buttons. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 216 x
145 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240600
TECEloop plastic toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extremely flat plastic flush plate with
two spring-mounted buttons. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 216 x
145 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Pergamon
Bestell-Nr.: 9240601
TECEloop plastic toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extremely flat plastic flush plate with
two spring-mounted buttons. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 216 x
145 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Matte chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240625
TECEloop plastic toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extremely flat plastic flush plate with
two spring-mounted buttons. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 216 x
145 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240626
TECEloop plastic toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extremely flat plastic flush plate with
two spring-mounted buttons. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 216 x
145 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White, bright chrome buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240627
TECEloop plastic toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extremely flat plastic flush plate with
two spring-mounted buttons. Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 216 x
145 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White, antibacterial
Bestell-Nr.: 9240640
Decorative toilet frame for toilet
installation frame Metal decorative
frame for combination with toilet
installation frame. To cover uneven tile
edges. Depth-adjustable decorative frame
for wall coverings from 5-18 mm (from
18-33 mm with adjustment bolt 9820181).
Description: Decorative toilet frame
made of metal
Colour: Matte
Bestell-Nr.: 9240643
Installation frame for flush-mounted
installation Installation kit for
flush-mounted installation of toilet
flush plates TECEloop/TECEsquare glass
as well as TECEnow. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate. Installation frame required
during shell assembly!
Description: Metal tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240644
Decorative toilet frame for toilet
installation frame Metal decorative
frame for combination with toilet
installation frame. To cover uneven tile
edges. Depth-adjustable decorative frame
for wall coverings from 5-18 mm (from
18-33 mm with adjustment bolt 9820181).
Description: Decorative toilet frame
made of metal
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240645
Installation frame for flush-mounted
installation Installation kit for
flush-mounted installation of toilet
flush plates TECEloop/TECEsquare glass
as well as TECEnow. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate. Installation frame required
during shell assembly!
Description: White tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240646
Installation frame for flush-mounted
installation Installation kit for
flush-mounted installation of toilet
flush plates TECEloop/TECEsquare glass
as well as TECEnow. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate. Installation frame required
during shell assembly!
Description: Black tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240647
Installation frame for flush-mounted
installation Installation kit for
flush-mounted installation of toilet
flush plates TECEloop/TECEsquare glass
as well as TECEnow. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate. Installation frame required
during shell assembly!
Description: Gold-plated tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240648
Installation frame for flush-mounted
installation Installation kit for
flush-mounted installation of toilet
flush plates TECEloop/TECEsquare glass
as well as TECEnow. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate. Installation frame required
during shell assembly!
Description: Bright chrome tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9240649
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240650
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240651
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, matte chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240652
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240653
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240654
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, matte chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240655
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240656
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, black buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240657
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, gold buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240658
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, matte chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240659
TECEloop toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted button. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with toilet installation
frame. Compatible with insert chute for
cleaning tablets.Dimensions (W x H x
D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240660
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240663
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White buttons antibac
Bestell-Nr.: 9240664
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Matte chrome buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240665
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Bright chrome buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240666
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240667
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Gold buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240668
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Brushed stainless steel buttons 
(with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9240669
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240670
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240671
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Asis green glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240672
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Orange glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240673
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240674
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Slate slab
Bestell-Nr.: 9240675
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Silver-grey glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240676
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Blue-grey glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240677
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Coffee brown glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240678
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Ruby red glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240679
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Ivory glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240680
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mirror
Bestell-Nr.: 9240683
TECEloop actuation unit for toilet flush
plate Actuation unit with buttons for
TECEloop flush plates for front or top
actuation, for combination with the
cover of the TECEloop modular system.
Cover not contained in the scope of
delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Pergamon buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240684
TECEloop cover for toilet flush plate
Cover for TECEloop flush plates for
front or top actuation, for combination
with the actuation unit of the TECEloop
modular system. Actuation unit not
contained in the scope of delivery.
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Grass green glass
Bestell-Nr.: 9240685
TECEbase toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate incl. actuating rods
and mounting material.Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
145 x 18 mm
Description: TECEbase
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240700
TECEbase toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate incl. actuating rods
and mounting material.Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
145 x 18 mm
Description: TECEbase
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240701
TECEbase toilet flush plate for dual
flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Plastic flush plate incl. actuating rods
and mounting material.Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 214 x
145 x 18 mm
Description: TECEbase
Colour: Matte chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240702
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240800
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White glass, brushed stainless
steel buttons (with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9240801
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240802
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Mint green glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240803
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Mint green glass, brushed
stainless steel buttons (with
anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9240804
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Mint green glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240805
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, brushed stainless
steel buttons (with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9240806
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240807
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, gold buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240808
TECEsquare glass toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Flat glass flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons.
Suitable for installation in combination
with toilet installation frame for
flush-mounted installation (Order No.
9240647).Compatible with insert chute
for cleaning tablets. Dimensions (W x H
x D): 220 x 150 x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, black buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9240809
TECEsquare metal toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extra-flat metal flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons,
installation height 2 mm.Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 240 x
170 x 2 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Brushed stainless steel (with
anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9240810
TECEsquare metal toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extra-flat metal flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons,
installation height 2 mm.Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 240 x
170 x 2 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240811
TECEsquare metal toilet flush plate for
dual flush system Flush plate for TECE
cisterns, for front or top actuation.
Extra-flat metal flush plate with two
spring-mounted actuation rocker buttons,
installation height 2 mm.Compatible with
insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Dimensions (W x H x D): 240 x
170 x 2 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240812
TECEsquare II metal toilet flush plate
for dual flush system Flush plate for
TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation. Extra-flat metal flush plate
with two spring-mounted actuation rocker
buttons. Incl. actuation rods, mounting
material and disassembly tool.Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Product supplied with toilet
installation frame integrated!
Description: TECEsquare II
Colour: Brushed stainless steel (with
anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9240830
TECEsquare II metal toilet flush plate
for dual flush system Flush plate for
TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation. Extra-flat metal flush plate
with two spring-mounted actuation rocker
buttons. Incl. actuation rods, mounting
material and disassembly tool.Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Product supplied with toilet
installation frame integrated!
Description: TECEsquare II
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9240831
TECEsquare II metal toilet flush plate
for dual flush system Flush plate for
TECE cisterns, for front or top
actuation. Extra-flat metal flush plate
with two spring-mounted actuation rocker
buttons. Incl. actuation rods, mounting
material and disassembly tool.Compatible
with insert chute for cleaning
tablets.Product supplied with toilet
installation frame integrated!
Description: TECEsquare II
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9240832
TECE insert chute for cleaning tablets
For inserting toilet cleaning tablets
into the TECE cistern. In combination
with all TECE flush plates or TECElux
glass facing with actuation unit, for
front installation. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation.Retrofit
solution combines with all TECE flush
plates.
Bestell-Nr.: 9240950
TECEambia urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needlePlastic screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 15 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9242100
TECEambia urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needlePlastic screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 15 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Pergamon
Bestell-Nr.: 9242101
TECEambia urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needlePlastic screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 15 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242126
TECEambia urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needlePlastic screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 15 mm
Description: TECEambia
Colour: White, antibacterial
Bestell-Nr.: 9242140
TECEplanus urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleStainless steel screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9242310
TECEplanus urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleStainless steel screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242311
TECEplanus urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleStainless steel screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Silk-mat white
Bestell-Nr.: 9242312
TECEplanus urinal flush plate including
cartridge Fine assembly set for TECE
flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN 12541)
Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4 litres
Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleStainless steel screw-down flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9242314
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 6 V
battery Fine assembly set for
contactless infrared flush
system.Suitable for TECE urinal flush
valve housing.Usable from 0.5 bar
minimum flow pressure.Flush time,
water-saving stop function, cleaning
mode, pre-flush and hygiene flush can be
set.Consisting of:Solenoid valve with
large dirt filter6 VDC batteryScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyDimensions (W x H
x D): 100 x 120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9242350
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 6 V
battery Fine assembly set for
contactless infrared flush
system.Suitable for TECE urinal flush
valve housing.Usable from 0.5 bar
minimum flow pressure.Flush time,
water-saving stop function, cleaning
mode, pre-flush and hygiene flush can be
set.Consisting of:Solenoid valve with
large dirt filter6 VDC batteryScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyDimensions (W x H
x D): 100 x 120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242351
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 12 V
mains Fine assembly set for contactless
infrared flush system.Suitable for TECE
urinal flush valve housing.Usable from
0.5 bar minimum flow pressure.Flush
time, water-saving stop function,
cleaning mode, pre-flush and hygiene
flush can be set.Consisting of:Solenoid
valve with large dirt filterScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyMains operated
via external 230/12 V transformer (not
contained in scope of
delivery)Dimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Brushed stainless steel
Bestell-Nr.: 9242352
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 12 V
mains Fine assembly set for contactless
infrared flush system.Suitable for TECE
urinal flush valve housing.Usable from
0.5 bar minimum flow pressure.Flush
time, water-saving stop function,
cleaning mode, pre-flush and hygiene
flush can be set.Consisting of:Solenoid
valve with large dirt filterScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyMains operated
via external 230/12 V transformer (not
contained in scope of
delivery)Dimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242353
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 6 V
battery Fine assembly set for
contactless infrared flush
system.Suitable for TECE urinal flush
valve housing.Usable from 0.5 bar
minimum flow pressure.Flush time,
water-saving stop function, cleaning
mode, pre-flush and hygiene flush can be
set.Consisting of:Solenoid valve with
large dirt filter6 VDC batteryScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyDimensions (W x H
x D): 100 x 120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Silk-mat white
Bestell-Nr.: 9242354
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 12 V
mains Fine assembly set for contactless
infrared flush system.Suitable for TECE
urinal flush valve housing.Usable from
0.5 bar minimum flow pressure.Flush
time, water-saving stop function,
cleaning mode, pre-flush and hygiene
flush can be set.Consisting of:Solenoid
valve with large dirt filterScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyMains operated
via external 230/12 V transformer (not
contained in scope of
delivery)Dimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Silk-mat white
Bestell-Nr.: 9242355
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 6 V
battery Fine assembly set for
contactless infrared flush
system.Suitable for TECE urinal flush
valve housing.Usable from 0.5 bar
minimum flow pressure.Flush time,
water-saving stop function, cleaning
mode, pre-flush and hygiene flush can be
set.Consisting of:Solenoid valve with
large dirt filter6 VDC batteryScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyDimensions (W x H
x D): 100 x 120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9242356
TECEplanus urinal electronics, 12 V
mains Fine assembly set for contactless
infrared flush system.Suitable for TECE
urinal flush valve housing.Usable from
0.5 bar minimum flow pressure.Flush
time, water-saving stop function,
cleaning mode, pre-flush and hygiene
flush can be set.Consisting of:Solenoid
valve with large dirt filterScrew-down
metal cover with sensor fieldMounting
materialProgramming keyMains operated
via external 230/12 V transformer (not
contained in scope of
delivery)Dimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 12 mm
Description: TECEplanus
Colour: Bright white
Bestell-Nr.: 9242357
TECEloop plastic urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres. Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat plastic flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9242600
TECEloop plastic urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres. Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat plastic flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Pergamon
Bestell-Nr.: 9242601
TECEloop plastic urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres. Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat plastic flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Matte chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242625
TECEloop plastic urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres. Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat plastic flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242626
TECEloop plastic urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres. Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat plastic flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White, bright chrome button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242627
TECEloop plastic urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres. Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat plastic flush
plateActuation rod and mounting
materialDimensions (W x H x D): 100 x
120 x 6 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White, antibacterial
Bestell-Nr.: 9242640
Urinal installation frame for
flush-mounted installation 
Installation kit for flush-mounted
installation of the urinal flush plate
TECEloop/TECEsquare glass and for the
installation of TECEsquare metal in a
dry-wall construction. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate.
Description: White tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9242646
Urinal installation frame for
flush-mounted installation 
Installation kit for flush-mounted
installation of the urinal flush plate
TECEloop/TECEsquare glass and for the
installation of TECEsquare metal in a
dry-wall construction. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate.
Description: Black tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9242647
Urinal installation frame for
flush-mounted installation 
Installation kit for flush-mounted
installation of the urinal flush plate
TECEloop/TECEsquare glass and for the
installation of TECEsquare metal in a
dry-wall construction. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate.
Description: Gold-plated tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9242648
Urinal installation frame for
flush-mounted installation 
Installation kit for flush-mounted
installation of the urinal flush plate
TECEloop/TECEsquare glass and for the
installation of TECEsquare metal in a
dry-wall construction. Depth-adjustable
tile frame for wall coverings from 5-18
mm (from 18-33 mm with adjustment bolt
9820181). Incl. disassembly tool for
flush plate.
Description: Bright chrome tile frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9242649
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, white button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242650
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, white button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242651
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, matte chrome
button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242652
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, bright chrome
button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242653
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, white button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242654
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, matte chrome button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242655
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, bright chrome
button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242656
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, black button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242657
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, gold button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242658
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, matte chrome button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242659
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, bright chrome
button
Bestell-Nr.: 9242660
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: White glass, brushed stainless
steel button (with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242661
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Mint green glass, brushed
stainless steel button (with
anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242662
TECEloop glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing Flush valve
categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541)Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litresUsable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure.Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame.Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEloop
Colour: Black glass, brushed stainless
steel button (with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242663
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242800
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White glass, brushed stainless
steel buttons (with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242801
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242802
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Mint green glass, white buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242803
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Mint green glass, brushed
stainless steel buttons (with
anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242804
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Mint green glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242805
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, brushed stainless
steel buttons (with anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242806
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, bright chrome
buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242807
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, gold buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242808
TECEsquare glass urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541).Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or 4
litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum flow
pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleFlat glass flush plateActuation
rod and mounting materialSuitable for
flush-mounted installation in
combination with urinal installation
frame. Dimensions (W x H x D): 104 x 124
x 11 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Black glass, black buttons
Bestell-Nr.: 9242809
TECEsquare metal urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541). Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or
4 litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum
flow pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat metal flush plate,
installation height 2 mmActuation rod
and mounting materialDimensions (W x H x
D): 124 x 144 x 2 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Brushed stainless steel (with
anti-fingerprint)
Bestell-Nr.: 9242810
TECEsquare metal urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541). Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or
4 litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum
flow pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat metal flush plate,
installation height 2 mmActuation rod
and mounting materialDimensions (W x H x
D): 124 x 144 x 2 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: Bright chrome
Bestell-Nr.: 9242811
TECEsquare metal urinal flush plate
including cartridge Fine assembly set
for TECE flush valve housing. Flush
valve categories 1.5 and 4 (DIN EN
12541). Adjustable flush volume 1, 2 or
4 litres.Usable from 0.5 bar minimum
flow pressure. Consisting of:Flush valve
cartridge with automatic jet cleaning
needleExtremely flat metal flush plate,
installation height 2 mmActuation rod
and mounting materialDimensions (W x H x
D): 124 x 144 x 2 mm
Description: TECEsquare
Colour: White
Bestell-Nr.: 9242812
TECEplanus transformer for 230 / 12 V
mains electronics, toilet / urinal For
assembly in standard flush-mounted
Durchm. 60 mm sockets, can be connected
to up to 5 urinal electronics or 1
toilet electronic.Power connections: 230
VOutput: 12 VDC
Bestell-Nr.: 9810003
TECEplanus connection cable for 12 V
mains electronics, toilet / urinal
Twin-core power cable, length 10 m.
Bestell-Nr.: 9810004
TECEprofil
TECEprofil section tube Section tube to
create a supporting framework to hold
structural TECEprofil components made of
rolled steel, welded and galvanised.
Bestell-Nr.: 9000000
TECEprofil corner joint Corner joint for
a solid, right-angled connection with
TECEprofil section tubes pre-assembled
unit made of galvanised steel M 5 socket
head screw (SW 3) and compression
spring.
Bestell-Nr.: 9010002
TECEprofil multi-clips To fix non-system
materials to TECEprofil section
tubes.Consisting of:M 8 nut and
boltGalvanised steel plates
Bestell-Nr.: 9010003
TECEprofil section tube connector To
create a stable axial connection between
two TECEprofil section tubes.
Bestell-Nr.: 9010009
TECEprofil universal connector To join
TECEprofil section tubes at any
angle.Pre-assembled galvanised steel
unit.
Bestell-Nr.: 9018002
TECEprofil attaching screw 4.2 x 13 mm
Self-tapping Phillips screw to fix
non-system materials to TECEprofil
section tubes and crossbeams.
Bestell-Nr.: 9018007
TECEprofil connector with ball joint
Universal attachment to mount components
in the TECEprofil supporting frame. With
the ball joint it is possible to set any
angle and position.
Bestell-Nr.: 9018011
TECEprofil mounting connection To fit an
individual tap connection to the
TECEprofil supporting
frame.Pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Wall disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or
TECE 1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x
1/2”, long or TECElogo 20 universal
connection x 1/2”Sound insulation from
supporting frameSelf-adhesive seal
collar to seal between panel and wall
diskFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil section tubeCover plug
Version: TECE 1/2” x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020004
TECEprofil connection unit for stop
valve and water meter Holder to firmly
retain standard commercial stop valves
and water meters using pipe clips
continuously adjustable in terms of
spacing, depth and height.Pre-assembled
unit, consisting of:Two pipe clips with
sound-insulating rubberMounting material
for fitting to TECEprofil section tube
Bestell-Nr.: 9020019
TECEprofil mounting connection To fit an
individual tap connection to the
TECEprofil supporting
frame.Pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Wall disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or
TECE 1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x
1/2”, long or TECElogo 20 universal
connection x 1/2”Sound insulation from
supporting frameSelf-adhesive seal
collar to seal between panel and wall
diskFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil section tubeCover plug
Version: TECE 1/2” x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020020
TECEprofil connection unit for washstand
Sound-insulated galvanised steel
crossbeam for assembly of wall disks by
the customer, with pre-assembled
connection bend DN 40/50, rubber collar,
nominal diameter 30/50, protective plug,
mounting material for attaching to
TECEprofil section tubes, 2 x M 10
fixing brackets and washstand
attachments.
Bestell-Nr.: 9020033
TECEprofil connection unit for washstand
with consealed odour trap
Sound-insulated galvanised steel
crossbeam, for assembly of wall disks by
the customer, with pre-assembled DN 50
consealed odour trap, NW 30, removable
U-bend insert (also serves as seal),
incl. protective plugs, fixing material
for attaching to TECEprofil section
tubes, 2 x M 10 fixing brackets and
washstand attachments.
Bestell-Nr.: 9020034
TECEprofil connection unit for washing
machine For horizontal or vertical
installation in a TECEprofil supporting
frame.Consisting of:Galvanised steel
crossbeams to attach U-bend and wall
diskIn-built U-bend for washing machine,
DN 40/50Chromed hose connectionChromed
rosetteFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil brace
Bestell-Nr.: 9020036
TECEprofil connection unit for urinal
with TECE flush valve housing To hold
manual and electronic actuation
systems.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Sound-insulated galvanised
steel crossbeamTECE urinal flush valve
housing with inlet flow control and
bare-wall protectionFitting connection
1/2” x 1/2”3 x M 8 fixing bracketsUrinal
fixing materialInlet fittings
Bestell-Nr.: 9020038
TECEprofil connection unit for Keramag,
Joly and Visit urinal with TECE flush
valve housing To attach recessed urinals
to a TECEprofil wall.Top, left or right
actuation to suit.Consisting of:TECE
urinal flush valve housing with inlet
flow control and bare-wall protection
systemGalvanised steel retaining plateM
8 fixing boltsDN 50 odour extraction
trap with galvanised crossbeam
Bestell-Nr.: 9020039
TECEprofil mounting crossbeam for
flush-mounted and external fittings
Galvanised steel crossbeams for the
customer to assemble flush-mounted and
external fittings includes mounting
material for TECEprofil section tubes or
for installation in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls.Compatible with
Hansa Varox, Hansgrohe i-box and Kludi
Flex-Box, for instance.
Bestell-Nr.: 9020040
TECEprofil mounting crossbeam for
flush-mounted and external fitting for
subsequent installation in washstand
modules Galvanised steel crossbeam for
the customer to assemble flush-mounted
and external fittings incl. mounting
material for subsequent installation in
TECEprofil washstand modules or for
installation in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls. Compatible with
Hansa Varox, Hansgrohe i-box and Kludi
Flex-Box, for instance.
Bestell-Nr.: 9020041
TECEprofil mounting connection To fit an
individual tap connection to the
TECEprofil supporting
frame.Pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Wall disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or
TECE 1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x
1/2”, long or TECElogo 20 universal
connection x 1/2”Sound insulation from
supporting frameSelf-adhesive seal
collar to seal between panel and wall
diskFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil section tubeCover plug
Version: TECE 1/2” x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020045
TECEprofil mounting connection To fit an
individual tap connection to the
TECEprofil supporting
frame.Pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Wall disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or
TECE 1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x
1/2”, long or TECElogo 20 universal
connection x 1/2”Sound insulation from
supporting frameSelf-adhesive seal
collar to seal between panel and wall
diskFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil section tubeCover plug
Version: without wall disk
Bestell-Nr.: 9020046
TECEprofil connection unit for washstand
Sound-insulated galvanised steel
crossbeam, for assembly of wall disks by
the customer, incl. pre-assembled drain
retainer, for installation in C-profile
walls.
Bestell-Nr.: 9020048
TECEprofil connection unit for washstand
incl. TECEflex or TECElogo wall disks
Sound-insulated galvanised steel
crossbeam, pre-assembled wall disks with
pre-set 80 mm bore hole, pre-assembled
connection bend DN 40/50, with rubber
collar nominal diameter 30/50, (also
acts as seal), incl. protective plug,
mounting material for attaching to
TECEprofil section tubes, 2 x M 10
fixing brackets and washstand
attachments.
Version: TECEflex 16 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020049
TECEprofil connection unit for washstand
incl. TECEflex or TECElogo wall disks
Sound-insulated galvanised steel
crossbeam, pre-assembled wall disks with
pre-set 80 mm bore hole, pre-assembled
connection bend DN 40/50, with rubber
collar nominal diameter 30/50, (also
acts as seal), incl. protective plug,
mounting material for attaching to
TECEprofil section tubes, 2 x M 10
fixing brackets and washstand
attachments.
Version: TECElogo 20 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020050
TECEprofil mounting connection To fit an
individual tap connection to the
TECEprofil supporting
frame.Pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Wall disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or
TECE 1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x
1/2”, long or TECElogo 20 universal
connection x 1/2”Sound insulation from
supporting frameSelf-adhesive seal
collar to seal between panel and wall
diskFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil section tubeCover plug
Version: TECEflex 16 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020051
TECEprofil mounting connection To fit an
individual tap connection to the
TECEprofil supporting
frame.Pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Wall disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or
TECE 1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x
1/2”, long or TECElogo 20 universal
connection x 1/2”Sound insulation from
supporting frameSelf-adhesive seal
collar to seal between panel and wall
diskFixing material to attach to a
TECEprofil section tubeCover plug
Version: TECElogo 20 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9020052
TECEprofil system wall disks Long
dry-wall construction disk for customer
to mount with washstands, bidet and
externally mounted fittings in the
TECEprofil system.Consisting of:Wall
disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or TECE
1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x 1/2”,
long or TECElogo 20 universal connection
x 1/2”Self-adhesive seal collar to seal
between panel and wall diskMounting
materialCover plug
Version: TECE 1/2” x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9021017
TECEprofil sound-insulation set for
angle brackets Sound insulation kit for
sound insulation of angle brackets at
structural body.
Bestell-Nr.: 9021019
TECEprofil system wall disks Long
dry-wall construction disk for customer
to mount with washstands, bidet and
externally mounted fittings in the
TECEprofil system.Consisting of:Wall
disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or TECE
1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x 1/2”,
long or TECElogo 20 universal connection
x 1/2”Self-adhesive seal collar to seal
between panel and wall diskMounting
materialCover plug
Version: TECEflex 16 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9021021
TECEprofil system wall disks Long
dry-wall construction disk for customer
to mount with washstands, bidet and
externally mounted fittings in the
TECEprofil system.Consisting of:Wall
disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or TECE
1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x 1/2”,
long or TECElogo 20 universal connection
x 1/2”Self-adhesive seal collar to seal
between panel and wall diskMounting
materialCover plug
Version: TECElogo 20 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9021022
TECEprofil angle bracket Angle bracket
for attaching TECEprofil profile tubes
to structure. Pre-assembled galvanised
steel unit incl. mounting
materials.Optional: TECEprofil sound
insulation set for angle bracket 9021019
Bestell-Nr.: 9030002
TECEprofil double joint Double joint to
simultaneously attach two TECEprofil
section tubes to the structure. For
supporting structure depths of 140-220
mm. Pre-assembled galvanised steel unit
incl. mounting materials.Optional:
TECEprofil sound insulation set for
angle bracket 9021019
Bestell-Nr.: 9030011
TECEprofil double joint, long version
Double joint to simultaneously attach
two TECEprofil section tubes to the
structural body. For duct and supporting
frame depths of 220-300 mm.
Pre-assembled galvanised steel unit
incl. mounting materials.Optional:
TECEprofil sound insulation set for
angle bracket 9021019
Bestell-Nr.: 9030013
TECEprofil supporting foot for
free-standing walls To brace stand-alone
TECEprofil supporting frames.Consisting
of:Galvanised steel supporting
footMounting material for fitting to
shell floorMounting material for
attaching to TECEprofil supporting
structure
Bestell-Nr.: 9030017
TECEprofil module feet, extended design
To install in TECEprofil modules with
floor extensions from min. 20 cm and
max. 50 cm. Galvanised version with
TECEprofil module foot.
Bestell-Nr.: 9030028
TECEprofil fixing bracket To hold a
threaded rod. Pre-assembled galvanised
steel unit, without threaded rod.
Version: M 10
Bestell-Nr.: 9040001
TECEprofil fixing bracket To hold a
threaded rod. Pre-assembled galvanised
steel unit, without threaded rod.
Version: M 8
Bestell-Nr.: 9040004
TECEprofil toilet connection unit with
TECE cistern, front actuation For TECE
flush plates and flush handle.Consisting
of:TECE consealed cistern for front
actuationSafety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCistern connection with 1/2”
female thread10-litre tank volume
6-litre preset standard flush volume
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be
optimally set at any time 3-litre
partial flush volume for dual flush
technology. Residual volume usable for
immediate flush cleaning.Insulated
against condensation waterCan be set as
a single or dual flush cistern depending
on the flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at 3 bar flow
pressure180 or 230 mm crossbeam for
attaching the toiletTwo M 12 retaining
bolts and nuts,Two adjustable supports
for floor constructions between 0-200
mmToilet drain bend DN 90 with connector
DN 90/100, made of PPConnector is also
suitable for horizontal installationDN
90 toilet connection set incl.
protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9041006
TECEprofil steel brace set For
additional support in module frames for
toilet ceramics with a reduced
supporting surface (= distance from
middle of attachment bolt to lower edge
of supporting surface is not greater
than 18 cm) - e.g. V & B Memento,
Sentique and Subway 2.0. Suitable for
installation in all TECEprofil toilet
modules.
Bestell-Nr.: 9041029
TECEprofil mounting plate for safety arm
support and support systems For stable
attachment of safety arm support and
support systems in a TECEprofil
supporting frame.Pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Mounting plate to be
screwed to a TECEprofil universal
module, made of watertight, glued
structural veneer to DIN 68705Two
multi-clips for attachment to a
TECEprofil supporting frame
Bestell-Nr.: 9042003
TECEprofil mounting plate for additional
appointments, 200 mm x 200 mm Mounting
plate for a stable attachment of
additional appointments, e.g., mirror
cupboard in a TECEprofil supporting
frame made of watertight, glued
structural veneer to DIN 68705.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042005
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042010
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042011
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042012
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042013
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042016
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042017
TECEprofil steel plate set to hold the
safety arm support Consisting of two
steel plates incl. mounting material for
installation to toilet Geronto module
9300009.
Bestell-Nr.: 9042018
TECEprofil connection bend for consealed
odour trap Connection bend 1 1/4” x DN
32 with height-adjustable immersion pipe
and covering anchor plate, chrome-plated
brass.
Bestell-Nr.: 9080001
TECEprofil plug-in foot Levelling foot
and end cap for insertion into a
TECEprofil section tube.The levelling
foot is suitable for load bearing, e.g.
supporting steel bathtubs. No additional
steel bathtub foot is
required.Consisting of:Levelling foot to
adjust height of TECEprofil section
tubesEnd cap with rubber overlay
Bestell-Nr.: 9140000
TECEprofil mounting plate for
flush-mounted fittings Continuously
height-adjustable assembly plate to
attach flush-mounted fittings and other
appointments.Pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Base plate made of
watertight, glued structural veneer in
keeping with German standard DIN
68705Mounting elbow, galvanisedFour
multi-clamps
Bestell-Nr.: 9150000
TECEprofil panel plate Moisture proof
plate for panel facing TECEprofil
supporting frame of TECEprofil modules.
Made of German standard DIN 4102-A2
impregnated plasterboard, non-flammable.
Bestell-Nr.: 9200000
TECEprofil knifing filler, impregnated
To fill gaps in the TECEprofil panel
facing. Supplied in 5 kg bags. Filling
to quality level Q1 higher quality
levels must be taken into consideration
in invitations to tender.
Bestell-Nr.: 9200001
TECEprofil panel screw, self-tapping To
attach TECEprofil panels to TECEprofil
section tubes made of steel, 3.5 mm x 35
mm (drill bit PH2).
Bestell-Nr.: 9200002
TECEprofil sound-insulation kit for
toilet and bidet For sound insulation
between the toilet or bidet ceramics and
tile layer.
Bestell-Nr.: 9200010
TECEprofil panel plate, for highly wet
areas Special facing plate for
TECEprofil supporting frame in highly
wet areas. 12.5 mm thick cement-bound
lightweight concrete panel, in
accordance with DIN EN 13501-1,
non-flammable.
Bestell-Nr.: 9200013
TECEprofil glue cartridge For adhesion
and grouting of butt-joined TECEprofil
panel plate (9200013) for highly-wet
areas.
Bestell-Nr.: 9200014
TECEprofil fire protection plate set
Fire protection plates for standard
toilet modules with TECE cisterns.Set
consisting of two non-flammable rockwool
heat insulation boards A1.Dimensions (W
x H x D): 1000 x 625 x 30 mm and 711 x
440 x 20 mm.In the event of fire
protection requirements for partition
walls with toilet modules, the fire
protection plates must be used. Fire
protection walls made of TECEprofil from
F 30 to F 120 must be installed in
accordance with “abP P-3226/492/11-MPA
BS”.
Bestell-Nr.: 9200017
TECE repair set for cistern made of PP
To eliminate damage (e.g. from drilling)
up to a diameter of approx. 12
mm.Consisting of:Five plastic
disksSandpaperHot glue gunTwo glue
sticksCleaner (125 ml)Two cloths
Bestell-Nr.: 9221013
TECE insert chute for cleaning tablets
For inserting toilet cleaning tablets
into the TECE cistern. In combination
with all TECE flush plates or TECElux
glass facing with actuation unit, for
front installation. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation.Retrofit
solution combines with all TECE flush
plates.
Bestell-Nr.: 9240950
TECEprofil toilet module with TECE
cistern, front actuation, installation
height 1120 mm Toilet module for
attaching to TECEprofil section tubes or
to install in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls and as pre-wall or
corner module also suitable for single
block assembly.For TECE flush plates and
toilet flush handle. Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting of: TECE
consealed cistern for front
actuation:Safety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern fully
pre-assembled and sealedCistern
connection with 1/2” female
thread10-litre tank volume 6-litre
pre-set standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3-litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on
the flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109 Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveModule consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsToilet drain bend DN 90 with
connection fitting DN 90/100, made of
PPConnection fitting is also suitable
for horizontal installationDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective
plugOption to mount ceramic higher for
48 cm sitting height to DIN 18040. (DIN
18040: Barrier-free construction - Part
1: Publicly accessible buildings and
workplaces).
Bestell-Nr.: 9300000
TECEprofil toilet module with TECE
cistern, top or front actuation,
installation height 820 mm Toilet module
for attaching to TECEprofil section
tubes or as pre-wall or corner
modules.For TECE flush plates and toilet
flush handle.Completely pre-assembled
unit, consisting of:TECE consealed
cistern for front or top
actuation:Safety tank made of impact
resistant plasticCistern completely
pre-assembled and sealedCistern
connection with 1/2” female
threadHydraulically optimised cistern
for low installation heights10-litre
tank volume 6-litre cistern to DIN EN
14055 4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can
be optimally set at any time 3-litre
partial flush volume with dual flush
technology. Residual volume usable for
immediate flush cleaning.Can be set as a
single or dual flush cistern depending
on the flush plate used.Depending on
assembly, it can be used for front or
top actuation.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveModule consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsToilet drain bend DN 90 with
connector DN 90/100, made of PPConnector
is also suitable for horizontal
installationDN 90 toilet connection set
incl. protective plugTwo
depth-adjustable module attachments
Bestell-Nr.: 9300001
TECEprofil toilet module with TECE
cistern, with connection for odour
extraction, installation height 1120 mm
Toilet module for attaching to
TECEprofil section tubes or to install
in metal or wooden post-and-beam walls
and as pre-wall or corner module also
suitable for single block assembly.For
TECE flush plates and toilet flush
handle. Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of: TECE consealed cistern
for front actuation:Safety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern fully
pre-assembled and sealedCistern
connection with 1/2” female
thread10-litre tank volume 6-litre
pre-set standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3-litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109 Low-noise hydraulic filling
valve Connection for odour extraction
(DN 70)Module consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsToilet drain bend DN 90 with
connection fitting DN 90/100 made of
PPConnection fitting is also suitable
for horizontal installation Toilet
connection set DN 90, incl. protective
plugSuitable standard fans e.g.:Maico ER
100Lunos Skalar-2SGOption to mount
ceramic higher for 48 cm sitting height
to DIN 18040. (DIN 18040: Barrier-free
construction - Part 1: Publicly
accessible buildings and workplaces).
Bestell-Nr.: 9300003
TECEprofil Gerontomodul toilet as a
modular system, with TECE cistern front
actuation, ceramic mounting for sitting
height of 48 cm in keeping with German
standard DIN 18040-1, installation
height 1120 mm Toilet module for the
installation to TECEprofil section tubes
or to flush mounted profile walls or in
front of a solid wall. For barrier-free
construction with raised ceramic
mounting. Module with lateral steel
frames and conduits for cable laying
incl. mounting materialSafety arm
support = 760 mmSuitable for all TECE
flush plates, toilet electronics and
toilet flush handles.Partially
pre-assembled unit, consisting of:TECE
consealed cistern for front
actuation:Safety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCistern connection with1/2” female
thread10-litre tank volume 6-litre
preset standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be
optimally set at any time 3-litre
partial flush volume with dual flush
technology. Residual volume usable for
immediate flush cleaning.Insulated
against condensation waterCan be set as
a single or dual flush cistern depending
on the flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at 3 bar flow
pressureModule consisting
of:Self-supporting mounting frame,
powder coatedTwo adjustable supports for
floor constructions between 0-200 mmTwo
M 12 retaining bolts and nutsEight
depth-adjustable module attachmentsFour
multi-clips for attachment to a
TECEprofil wallLateral steel frames to
hold the steel plate sets.Toilet drain
bend DN 90 with connector DN 90/100,
made of PPConnector is also suitable for
horizontal installationDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9300009
TECEprofil toilet module with TECE
cistern, top or front actuation,
installation height 980 mm Toilet module
for installation in a TECEprofil
pre-wall or in front of a solid wall.For
TECE flush plates and toilet flush
handle.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:TECE consealed cistern for
front actuation: Safety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCistern connection with 1/2”
female thread10-litre tank volume 6
litre preset standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be
set/altered at any time 3-litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveModule consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsTwo depth-adjustable module
attachmentsToilet drain bend DN 90 with
connector DN 90/100, made of PPConnector
is also suitable for horizontal
installationDN 90 toilet connection set
incl. protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9300022
TECEprofil toilet module with TECE
cistern, for TOTO Neorest AC/EW shower
toilet, installation height 1120 mm
Toilet module for attaching to
TECEprofil section tubes or to install
in metal or wooden post-and-beam walls
and as pre-wall or corner module also
suitable for single block assembly.For
TECE flush plates and toilet flush
handle. Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of: TECE consealed cistern
for front actuation:Safety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern fully
pre-assembled and sealedCistern
connection with 1/2” female
thread10-litre tank volume 6-litre
pre-set standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3-litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109 Low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at 3 bar flow
pressure Module consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsToilet drain bend DN 90 with
connection fitting DN 90/100, made of
PPConnection fitting is also suitable
for horizontal installationDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective
plugPre-mounted control cable for
automatic actuation flush function with
TOTO Neorest shower toiletPre-mounted
hollow-wall box for power connection of
the shower toiletPre-mounted retaining
plate for water connection of the shower
toiletWall disk 1/2” x 1/2” incl. sound
insulationFour depth-adjustable wall
attachmentsOption to mount ceramic
higher for 48 cm sitting height to DIN
18040. (DIN 18040: Barrier-free
construction - Part 1: Publicly
accessible buildings and workplaces).
Bestell-Nr.: 9300044
TECEprofil toilet module for Keramag
Espital sink, with TECE cistern,
connection for wall fitting,
installation height 1340 mm To attach to
TECEprofil section tubes or to install
in metal or wooden post-and-beam walls
and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled,
consisting of:TECE consealed cistern for
front actuation:Safety tank made of
impact resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCistern connection with 1/2”
female thread10-litre tank volume
6-litre pre-set standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3-litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveModule consisting
of:Self-supporting mounting frame,
powder coatedTwo adjustable supports for
floor constructions between 0-200 mmTwo
pre-assembled, sound-insulated 1/2” x
1/2” wall disks to hold externally
mounted fittingsTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsFixing centres 180 or 230
mmToilet drain bend DN 90 with connector
DN 90/100, made of PPConnector is also
suitable for horizontal
installationToilet connection set DN 90,
incl. protective plugDimensions (H x W x
D): 1340 x 500 x 176 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 9300066
TECEprofil toilet module with TECE
cistern, for Duravit SensoWash C and
Geberit AquaClean 8000/8000plus,
installation height 1120 mm Toilet
module for attaching to TECEprofil
section tubes or to install in metal or
wooden post-and-beam walls and as
pre-wall or corner module also suitable
for single block assembly.For TECE flush
plates and toilet flush handle.
Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of: TECE consealed cistern
for front actuation:Safety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern fully
pre-assembled and sealedCistern
connection with 1/2” female
thread10-litre tank volume 6-litre
pre-set standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3-litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109 Low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at 3 bar flow
pressure Module consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedTwo M 12 retaining bolts
and nutsToilet drain bend DN 90 with
connector DN 90/100, made of PPConnector
is also suitable for horizontal
installationDN 90 toilet connection set
incl. protective plugConduit for
subsequent insertion of a reinforced
pipe in the cistern (AquaClean
8000)Sound-insulated wall disk 1/2” x
1/2” for water connection (Duravit
SensoWash C)Retaining clamp for firm
positioning of a power cableOption to
mount ceramic higher for 48 cm sitting
height to DIN 18040. (DIN 18040:
Barrier-free construction - Part 1:
Publicly accessible buildings and
workplaces).
Bestell-Nr.: 9300075
TECEprofil washstand module,
installation height 1120 mm To attach to
TECEprofil section tubes or to install
in metal or wooden post-and-beam walls
and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Self-supporting assembly
frame, powder coatedTwo M 10 retaining
bolts, vertically and laterally
adjustable distance gaugeSound-insulated
mounting crossbeams to attach wall
disksConnection bend DN 40/50 with
rubber collar, NW 30/50 (also acts as
seal), protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9310000
TECEprofil washstand module for sink,
installation height 1120 mm To attach to
TECEprofil section tubes or to install
in metal or wooden post-and-beam walls
and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Self-supporting assembly
frame, powder coatedWatertight glued
mounting plate made of structural veneer
pursuant to DIN 68705Mounting crossbeam
for the attachment of external
fittingsHigh-temperature connection bend
DN 50 incl. protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9310002
TECEprofil washstand module with
consealed odour trap, installation
height 1120 mm To attach to TECEprofil
section tubes or to install in metal or
wooden post-and-beam walls and as
pre-wall or corner module.For
construction of washstand units with a
ground clearance to DIN 18040 - 1
(construction of accessible buildings -
Part 1: Publicly accessible
buildings).Completely pre-assembled
unit, consisting of:Self-supporting
assembly frame, powder coatedTwo M 10
retaining bolts, vertically and
laterally adjustable distance
gaugeSound-insulated mounting crossbeams
to affix wall disks, borehole gauges 80
mm, 120 mm, 150 mm and 200 mmDN 50
consealed odour trap with removable
U-bend insert, nominal diameter 30,
(also acts as seal) incl. protective
plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9310004
TECEprofil washstand module,
installation height 980 mm To attach to
TECEprofil section tubes or to install
in metal or wooden post-and-beam walls
and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Self-supporting assembly
frame, powder coatedTwo M 10 retaining
bolts, vertically and laterally
adjustable distance gaugeSound-insulated
mounting crossbeams to attach wall
disksConnection bend DN 40/50 with
rubber collar, NW 30/50 (also acts as
seal), protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9310011
TECEprofil urinal module with TECE flush
valve housing To hold manual and
electronic actuation systems. To attach
to TECEprofil section tubes or to
install in metal or wooden post-and-beam
walls and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:TECE urinal flush valve
housing with inlet flow control and
bare-wall protectionTwo adjustable
supports for floor constructions between
0-200 mmTwo M 8 retaining
boltsContinuously adjustable fixing
railsContinuously height-adjustable
drain connectionDN 50 connection bend
incl. protective plugMounting material
for urinalInlet fittings
Bestell-Nr.: 9320008
TECEprofil urinal module for external
flush valve To hold external flush
valves. To attach to TECEprofil section
tubes or to install in metal or wooden
post-and-beam wallsand as pre-wall or
corner module.Completely pre-assembled
unit, consisting of:Self-supporting
mounting frame, powder coatedTwo
adjustable supports for floor
constructions between 0-200 mmTwo M 8
retaining boltsContinuously adjustable
fixing railsContinuously
height-adjustable drain connectionDN 50
high-temperature drain bend incl.
protective plugMounting material for
urinal
Bestell-Nr.: 9320010
TECEprofil bidet module for wall-mounted
bidet, installation height 1120 mm To
attach to TECEprofil section tubes or to
install in metal or wooden post-and-beam
walls and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Self-supporting, powder
coated assembly frame and two adjustable
supports for floor constructions between
0-200 mmTwo M 12 retaining bolts and
nutsContinuously height-adjustable drain
connectionConnection bend DN 40/50, with
rubber collar, nominal diameter 30/50,
(also acts as seal), incl. protective
plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9330000
TECEprofil bidet module for wall-mounted
bidet, installation height 820 mm To
attach to TECEprofil section tubes or to
install in metal or wooden post-and-beam
walls and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Self-supporting, powder
coated assembly frame and two adjustable
supports for floor constructions between
0-200 mmTwo M 12 retaining bolts and
nutsContinuously height-adjustable drain
connectionConnection bend DN 40/50, with
rubber collar, nominal diameter 30/50,
(also acts as seal), incl. protective
plugTwo depth-adjustable module
attachmentsIn combination with
telescopic attachment 9380001 it can
also befitted in a TECEprofil pre-wall
for installation height 980 mm.
Bestell-Nr.: 9330005
TECEprofil bath / shower module for
flush-mounted and external fittings,
installation height 1120 mm To take
external or flush-mounted fittings.To
attach to TECEprofil section tubes or to
install in metal or wooden post-and-beam
walls and as pre-wall or corner
module.Completely pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Self-supporting mounting
frame, powder coatedTwo adjustable
supports for floor constructions between
0-200 mmContinuously adjustable
crossbeam to take flush-mounted fittings
or wall disks
Bestell-Nr.: 9340000
TECEprofil module for safety arm support
and support systems For installation in
a flush-mounted profile post-and-beam
wall or as a pre-wall element.Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Self-supporting assembly frame,
powder coatedWatertight, multi-glued
structural veneer plate to DIN
68705Fixing material to attach in a
flush-mounted profile wall
Bestell-Nr.: 9360000
TECEprofil depth-adjustable module
attachment To attach modules to a solid
structural wall, fixing centres 150-240
mm.Consisting of:Two depth-adjustable
module attachmentsFixing material
Bestell-Nr.: 9380000
TECEprofil telescopic attachment for
modules To extend the lateral module
braces and to fix to a horizontal
TECEprofil brace.Consisting of:Two
height-adjustable module
attachmentsMounting material for fitting
to TECEprofil section tube
Bestell-Nr.: 9380001
TECEprofil height-adjustable module
attachment for individual assembly To
attach TECEprofil modules to a solid or
lightweight wall. Makes it possible to
adjust the depth and height of the
storage surfaces.Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Assembly crossbeam with galvanised
surfaceTwo wall attachments,
height-adjustable, for adjustment to
tile patternMounting material for
assembly in front of the wall
Bestell-Nr.: 9380002
TECEprofil module attachment for
variable corner installation To attach
TECEprofil modules in front of a
structural corner. Space-saving corner
assembly, incl. fitting of downpipes,
ventilation pipes or supply pipes behind
the module, is an option with all
modules.Consisting of:Two wall
attachments for corner assembly,
variable elbowMounting material for
assembly in front of the wall
Bestell-Nr.: 9380003
TECEprofil module attachment for wall
corner installation To attach TECEprofil
modules to a solid or lightweight wall
at a 45Grad angle. Only one side needs
to be screwed to the wall.Completely
pre-assembled unit, consisting
of:Assembly crossbeam with galvanised
surface, height-adjustable, for
adaptation to tile patternGalvanised
light weight wall profile to attach
panel facingMounting material for
assembly on the wall
Bestell-Nr.: 9380004
TECEprofil mounting set for wooden
post-and-beam walls Fixing material to
attach TECEprofil modules to lateral
post-and-beam structures.Consisting
of:Four hexagonal head wood screwsFour
washers
Bestell-Nr.: 9380005
TECEprofil mounting set for UA profile
walls Fixing material to attach
TECEprofil modules to lateral
flush-mounted profiles. Suitable for
flush-mounted 50 profiles to DIN 18182
Part 1.Consisting of:Four bolts with
nutsEight washers
Bestell-Nr.: 9380006
TECEprofil hanger bolts for solid walls
Module attachment using hanger bolts in
front of solid walls.For supporting
structure heights of 145-175
mm.Consisting of:Two hanger bolts with
dowelsFour flange nuts
Bestell-Nr.: 9380007
TECEprofil panel kit for niches Panel
kit to install TECEprofil modules in
niches measuring between 680-1130 mm.
Compatible with all TECEprofil modules.
Bestell-Nr.: 9380013
TECEprofil wall attachment Single module
attachment to fasten a module to a
stable wall.
Bestell-Nr.: 9380300
TECEprofil wall attachment 45Grad Wall
mount to fasten a module to a stable
wall at a 45Grad angle.
Bestell-Nr.: 9380301
TECEprofil washstand support for the
installation in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls Pre-assembled unit,
consisting of:Mounting frame, powder
coatedTwo M 10 retaining bolts,
vertically and laterally adjustable
distance gaugeMounting connection
crossbeamConnection bend DN 40/50 with
rubber collar, NW 30/50, protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9510003
TECEprofil spare parts case for TECE
cistern Plastic assortment case with
spare parts for the TECE cistern.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820000
TECE filling valve F1 Male thread 3/8”
application range 0.5-10 bar, fittings
group 1 (DIN 4109).
Bestell-Nr.: 9820006
TECE flush valve cartridge For TECE
urinal flush valve housing, with
automatic jet cleaning needle.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820031
TECEprofil mounting set for TECE modules
Bestell-Nr.: 9820054
TECEprofil inlet fittings for urinal Set
consisting of:1/2” connection
pieceUrinal connector
Bestell-Nr.: 9820055
TECEprofil seal sleeve for wall disk
Bestell-Nr.: 9820125
TECEprofil flush pipe for odour
extraction Flush pipe with 45Grad 
junction for DN 50 connection.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820127
TECEprofil end cap with rubber overlay
for section tube
Bestell-Nr.: 9820128
TECEprofil 90Grad toilet connector, DN
90/100 Toilet connector to connect
toilet modules horizontally to a DN 100
drain pipe.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820136
TECEprofil 90Grad toilet connector, DN
90/100 Toilet connector to connect
toilet modules horizontally to a DN 100
drain pipe.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820137
TECEprofil seal for flush pipe
connection
Bestell-Nr.: 9820213
TECEprofil extended toilet connection
set 30 cm, DN 90, PE PE connection set
for wall-mounted toilets.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820214
TECE drain valve A2 For TECE consealed
cisterns, incl. valve seat, throttle set
and operating lever.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820223
TECEprofil toilet mounting set
Bestell-Nr.: 9820245
TECE corner valve key For
assembly/disconnection of corner valve
in TECE cistern, with holder for 1/2” or
1/4” ratchet.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820264
TECEprofil 90Grad toilet connection
elbow - DN 90/90 To connect a toilet
module to a DN 90 drain pipe, material
PE-HD (weldable), three adjustable
depths.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820315
TECEprofil 90Grad toilet connector, DN
90/100 Toilet connector to connect
toilet modules horizontally to a DN 100
drain pipe.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820316
TECEprofil flexible toilet connection
bend DN 90 Flexible drain bend DN 90,
connection piece material PE-HD
(weldable).
Bestell-Nr.: 9820317
TECE throttle set To adapt TECE cistern
flushing pressure. Installs in valve
seat of drain valve. Diameter 46-28 mm.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820337
TECEprofil toilet connection elbow, DN
90/100 Toilet connection bend to connect
a toilet module to a DN 100 drain pipe.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820503
TECEprofil starter set Assortment of
basic components, toilet and washstand
unit to construct TECEprofil
walls.Consisting of:
Bestell-Nr.: 9850016
TECEprofil upgrade set for wall-mounted
shower toilet Shell set for the mounting
of a shower toilet on TECEprofil
dry-wall modules suitable for Geberit
AquaClean 8000/8000plus. Shell set
consisting of:Conduit with quick
connectorsReplacement reinforced pipe
for cisternHollow-wall boxRetaining
plate for hollow-wall box, for lateral
assembly on the module frameRetaining
plate for water connectionFixing screws
Bestell-Nr.: 9880034
TECEprofil water connection for shower
toilet Replacement reinforced pipe with
integrated Tee for TECE cisterns.
Suitable for the plumbing connection of
shower toilets, e.g. Geberit AquaClean
8000/8000plus.
Bestell-Nr.: 9880036
TECEprofil upgrade set for shower toilet
seats Sound-insulated shell set for
installation on all TECEprofil dry-wall
modules suitable for preparing water and
power connection for shower toilet seats
e.g. Duravit SensoWash D-Code and
SensoWash Starck, TOTO Washlet
Giovannoni/GL/EK, AquaClean
4000/5000/5000plus, V & B viClean U.
Shell set consisting of:Hollow-wall
boxRetaining plate for hollow-wall box,
for lateral assembly on the module
frameWall disk 1/2” x 1/2” incl. sound
insulationRetaining plate for wall
diskSeal sleeveFixing screws
Bestell-Nr.: 9880037
TECEprofil upgrade set for TOTO SG
Sound-insulated shell set for
installation on all TECEprofil dry-wall
modules suitable for preparing a water
connection for Toto SG shower
toilet.Shell set consisting of:Wall disk
1/2” x 1/2” incl. sound
insulationRetaining plate for wall
diskSeal sleeveFixing screws
Bestell-Nr.: 9880049
TECEprofil 90Grad toilet connection
elbow - DN 90/90 To connect a toilet
module to a DN 90 drain pipe, material
PE-HD (weldable), three adjustable
depths.
Bestell-Nr.: 9980067
TECEbox
TECEbox assembly feet for brick-wall
cistern Assembly aid for installing
TECEbox brick-wall cistern
9370000.Consisting of:Two galvanised
assembly feetFixing material to attach
to the groundCaution: TECEbox assembly
feet are not suitable for assembly in
aTECEprofil or post-and-beam wall.
Bestell-Nr.: 9030024
Brick-wall protection system for
flush-mounted installation Larger
bare-wall protection system to prepare
the installation of the installation
frame for toilet flush plates. Suitable
for use with TECE brick-wall cistern
(Order No. 9370000, 9370007, 9370008,
9370009, 9371000, 9375000).
Bestell-Nr.: 9030029
TECEbox cistern for bare-wall
installation, front actuation Cistern
for bricked-in pre-wall installation in
front of a solid wall. For toilet flush
handle and TECE flush plates.Consisting
of:Safety tank made of impact-resistant
plasticCistern completely pre-assembled
and sealedCorner valve and cistern
connection pre-assembled, cistern
connection with 1/2” female thread10
litre tank volume 6 litre preset
standard flush volume 4.5/7.5/9-litre
flush volume can be set as an option at
any time 3 litre partial flush with dual
flush technology, residual volume
available for immediate cleaning
rinseInsulated against condensation
waterCan be set as a single or dual
flush cistern depending on the flush
plate usedTested to DIN EN 14055Fittings
group 1 in accordance with DIN 4109 -
test certificate P-IX3837/lLow-noise
hydraulic filling valveIncl. wall
attachment - assembly plate and mounting
materialFlush pipe elbow
Bestell-Nr.: 9041008
TECEbox plus assembly area cover Steel
sheet with screw-on glass fibre light
concrete plate.To face the entire
surface of the lower build space of the
TECEbox plus. Suitable for immediate
tiling.Consisting of:Steel sheet with
screw-on glass fibre light concrete
plateFixing material
Bestell-Nr.: 9200012
TECEbox connection set for
floor-standing toilet with Euro rosette
Connection set for floor-standing
toilet, white, with flush pipe seal and
Euro rosette.
Bestell-Nr.: 9221011
TECE repair set for cistern made of PP
To eliminate damage (e.g. from drilling)
up to a diameter of approx. 12
mm.Consisting of:Five plastic
disksSandpaperHot glue gunTwo glue
sticksCleaner (125 ml)Two cloths
Bestell-Nr.: 9221013
TECE insert chute for cleaning tablets
For inserting toilet cleaning tablets
into the TECE cistern. In combination
with all TECE flush plates or TECElux
glass facing with actuation unit, for
front installation. Suitable for
flush-mounted installation.Retrofit
solution combines with all TECE flush
plates.
Bestell-Nr.: 9240950
TECEbox brick-wall cistern, front
actuation, installation height 1060 mm
For bricked-in pre-wall installation in
front of a solid wall. For TECE flush
plates and flush handle.Consisting
of:TECE brick-wall cisternSafety tank
made of impact-resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCistern connection with 1/2”
female thread10 litre tank volume 6
litre preset standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3 litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveGalvanised steel frameTwo M12
retaining bolts and nuts, 180 or 230 mm
fixing centresToilet drain bend DN 90
with connector DN 90/100, made of
PPconnector is also suitable for
horizontal installationDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9370000
TECEbox urinal flush valve housing for
brick-wall construction with retaining
clip To fit the TECE urinal flush valve
to brick wall constructions.Consisting
of:TECE urinal flush valve housing with
inlet flow control and bare-wall
protectionGalvanised steel retaining
clip
Bestell-Nr.: 9370021
TECEbox brick-wall construction frame
for washstand To be sealed in front of a
solid wall, with four depth-adjustable
wall attachments, installation depth
8-19 cm, ceramic mounting spacing 17-28
cm.Consisting of:Surrounding steel
frameDN 40/50 connecting elbow with NW
30/50 rubber collar (also serves as a
seal) incl. protective plugTwo threaded
rods M 10 for ceramic mountingFixing
material
Bestell-Nr.: 9370033
TECEbox plus brick-wall cistern, front
actuation, with front panels made of
glass-fibre light concrete plate For
installation in a bricked-in pre-wall.
Closed surface suitable for tiling. For
TECE flush plates and flush
handle.Consisting of:TECE brick-wall
cisternSafety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedCistern connection with 1/2”
female thread10 litre tank volume 6
litre preset standard flush volume,
4.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume can be set
as an option at any time 3 litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Tested to DIN EN
14055Fittings group 1 in accordance with
DIN 4109Low-noise hydraulic filling
valveGalvanised steel frameTwo M12
retaining bolts and nuts, 180 or 230 mm
fixing centresToilet drain bend DN 90
with connector DN 90/100, made of
PPConnector is also suitable for
horizontal installationDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective
plugIncludes preassembled height
adjustable supporting feet
Bestell-Nr.: 9371000
TECEbox brick-wall cistern, installation
height 820 mm, top or front actuation
For bricked-in pre-wall installation in
front of a solid wall, depth-adjustable.
For TECE flush plates and flush
handle.Consisting of:TECE brick-wall
cistern, hydraulically optimised for low
installation heightsDepending on
assembly, it can be used with top or
front flush controls.6 litre cistern to
DIN EN 140554.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume
can be set as an option at any time 3
litre partial flush with dual flush
technology. Residual volume usable for
immediate flush cleaning.Front tile base
made of 30 mm structural boardToilet
drain bend DN 90 with connector DN
90/100, made of PPConnector is also
suitable for horizontal installationDN
90 toilet connection set incl.
protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9375000
TECEbox brick-wall cistern, installation
height 820 mm, top or front actuation
For bricked-in pre-wall installation in
front of a solid wall, depth-adjustable.
For TECE flush plates and flush
handle.Consisting of:TECE brick-wall
cistern, hydraulically optimised for low
installation heightsDepending on
assembly, it can be used with top or
front flush controls.6 litre cistern to
DIN EN 140554.5/7.5/9-litre flush volume
can be set as an option at any time 3
litre partial flush with dual flush
technology. Residual volume usable for
immediate flush cleaning.Toilet drain
bend DN 90 with connector DN 90/100,
made of PPConnector is also suitable for
horizontal installationDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective plug
Bestell-Nr.: 9375004
TECE filling valve F1 Male thread 3/8”
application range 0.5-10 bar, fittings
group 1 (DIN 4109).
Bestell-Nr.: 9820006
TECE flush valve cartridge For TECE
urinal flush valve housing, with
automatic jet cleaning needle.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820031
TECE drain valve A2 For TECE consealed
cisterns, incl. valve seat, throttle set
and operating lever.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820223
TECE corner valve key For
assembly/disconnection of corner valve
in TECE cistern, with holder for 1/2” or
1/4” ratchet.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820264
TECE throttle set To adapt TECE cistern
flushing pressure. Installs in valve
seat of drain valve. Diameter 46-28 mm.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820337
TECEbox 8 cm
TECEprofil system wall disks Long
dry-wall construction disk for customer
to mount with washstands, bidet and
externally mounted fittings in the
TECEprofil system.Consisting of:Wall
disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or TECE
1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x 1/2”,
long or TECElogo 20 universal connection
x 1/2”Self-adhesive seal collar to seal
between panel and wall diskMounting
materialCover plug
Version: TECE 1/2” x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9021017
TECEprofil system wall disks Long
dry-wall construction disk for customer
to mount with washstands, bidet and
externally mounted fittings in the
TECEprofil system.Consisting of:Wall
disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or TECE
1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x 1/2”,
long or TECElogo 20 universal connection
x 1/2”Self-adhesive seal collar to seal
between panel and wall diskMounting
materialCover plug
Version: TECEflex 16 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9021021
TECEprofil system wall disks Long
dry-wall construction disk for customer
to mount with washstands, bidet and
externally mounted fittings in the
TECEprofil system.Consisting of:Wall
disk TECEflex 16 x 1/2”, long or TECE
1/2” x 1/2”, long or TECElogo 16 x 1/2”,
long or TECElogo 20 universal connection
x 1/2”Self-adhesive seal collar to seal
between panel and wall diskMounting
materialCover plug
Version: TECElogo 20 x 1/2” red brass
Bestell-Nr.: 9021022
TECEbox assembly feet for TECEbox 8 cm
Assembly feet for articles 9370008 and
9370009, made of steel, height
adjustable, incl. fixing material.
Bestell-Nr.: 9030026
TECEbox connection set for
floor-standing toilet with Euro rosette
Connection set for floor-standing
toilet, white, with flush pipe seal and
Euro rosette.
Bestell-Nr.: 9221011
TECE repair set for cistern made of PP
To eliminate damage (e.g. from drilling)
up to a diameter of approx. 12
mm.Consisting of:Five plastic
disksSandpaperHot glue gunTwo glue
sticksCleaner (125 ml)Two cloths
Bestell-Nr.: 9221013
TECEprofil toilet module with 8 cm
cistern Toilet module with 8 cm cistern
to mount in metal or wooden
post-and-beam walls or to mount in front
of a solid wall construction. For toilet
flush handle and TECE flush plates.
Completely pre-assembled unit, consists
of:TECE UP front actuated cistern:Safety
tank made of impact resistant
plasticCistern completely pre-assembled
and sealedCorner valve and cistern
connection pre-assembled cistern
connection with 1/2” female thread9.5
litre tank volume 6 litre preset
standard flush volume, 4.5/7.5/9 litre
flush volume can be set at any time 3
litre partial flush volume with dual
flush technology. Residual volume usable
for immediate flush cleaningTested to
DIN EN 14055Insulated against
condensation waterCan be set as a single
or dual flush cistern depending on the
flush plate used.Low-noise hydraulic
filling valve Assembly consists
of:Self-supporting assembly frame with
powder coated surfaceCeramic fixing
centres 180 or 230 mmDN 90/90 drain
bendDN 90 toilet connection setFitting
for pre-wall assembly (see 9380007)
Bestell-Nr.: 9300040
TECEbox brick-wall cistern for
floor-standing toilet, 8 cm Brick-wall
cistern for floor-standing toilet, depth
8 cm, front actuation. For bricked-in
installation or in front of a solid wall
construction. For toilet flush handle
and TECE flush plates.Consisting of:TECE
8 cm brick-wall cisternCistern
completely pre-assembled and
sealedSafety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern
connection with 1/2” female thread,
reinforcing tape9.5 litre tank volume 6
litre preset standard flush volume 4.5/6
and 9 litre flush volume can be set as
an option at any time 3 litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Cistern and flush pipe
condensate-insulatedTested to DIN EN
14055Can be set as a single or dual
flush cistern depending on the flush
plate used low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at flow pressure
of 3 bar
Bestell-Nr.: 9370007
TECEbox brick-wall cistern for wall-hung
toilet, 8 cm Brick-wall cistern for
wall-hung toilet, depth 8 cm, front
actuation. For bricked-in installation
or in front of a solid wall
construction. For toilet flush handle
and TECE flush plates.Consisting of:TECE
8 cm brick-wall cisternSafety tank made
of impact-resistant plasticCistern
connection with 1/2” female thread,
reinforcing tape9.5 litre tank volume 6
litre preset standard flush volume 4.5/6
and 9 litre flush volume can be set as
an option at any time 3 litre partial
flush volume with dual flush technology.
Residual volume usable for immediate
flush cleaning.Tested to DIN EN
14055Insulated against condensation
waterCan be set as a single or dual
flush cistern depending on the flush
plate used low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at flow pressure
of 3 barDN 90/90 drain bendDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective
plugCeramic fixing centres 180 or 230 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 9370008
TECEbox brick-wall cistern for wall-hung
toilet, 8 cm, sound insulated Brick-wall
cistern for bricked-in installation or
in front of a solid wall construction.
For toilet flush handle and TECE flush
plates.Consisting of:TECE 8 cm
brick-wall cisternLower mounting space
sound insulatedSafety tank made of
impact-resistant plasticCistern
connection with 1/2” female thread,
reinforcing fleece9.5 litre tank volume
6 litre preset standard flush volume
4.5/6 and 9 litre flush volume can be
set as an option at any time 3 litre
partial flush volume with dual flush
technology. Residual volume usable for
immediate flush cleaning.Tested to DIN
EN 14055Insulated against condensation
waterCan be set as a single or dual
flush cistern depending on the flush
plate used low-noise hydraulic filling
valve L(ap) <= 17 dB(A) at flow pressure
of 3 barDN 90/90 drain bendDN 90 toilet
connection set incl. protective
plugSound insulation kitCeramic fixing
centres 180 or 230 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 9370009
TECEbox urinal flush valve housing for
brick-wall construction with retaining
clip To fit the TECE urinal flush valve
to brick wall constructions.Consisting
of:TECE urinal flush valve housing with
inlet flow control and bare-wall
protectionGalvanised steel retaining
clip
Bestell-Nr.: 9370021
TECEbox bidet, brick-wall construction
module, depth 8 cm Bidet brick-wall
module for installation in the wall or
in front of a solid wall
construction.Components:Continuous steel
profileFixing centres 180/230 mmTwo wall
disks 1/2” x 1/2” female threadPE-HD
Drain bend Durchm. 50 mm including flush
pipe sealCeramic mounting setMounting
material
Bestell-Nr.: 9370031
TECEbox washstand, brick-wall
construction module, depth 8 cm
Washstand brick-wall construction module
for bricked-in installation or in front
of a solid wall
construction.Components:Surrounding
steel profileAdjustable WS fixing
centresTwo wall disks 1/2” x 1/2” female
threadPE-HD drain bend Durchm. 50 mm
(weldable) incl. flush pipe seal and
mounting material
Bestell-Nr.: 9370032
TECE filling valve F1 Male thread 3/8”
application range 0.5-10 bar, fittings
group 1 (DIN 4109).
Bestell-Nr.: 9820006
TECE drain valve A3 for TECE cistern 8
cm
Bestell-Nr.: 9820224
TECEbox 8 cm spare parts box for TECE
cistern Plastic assortment case with
spare parts for the TECE cistern 8 cm.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820228
TECE corner valve key For
assembly/disconnection of corner valve
in TECE cistern, with holder for 1/2” or
1/4” ratchet.
Bestell-Nr.: 9820264
TECEdrainline
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690000
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690001
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690002
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with Seal System sealing tape Straight
channel body for installation in screed,
with flange and Seal System sealing
tape, for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite sea.Consisting of:Channel body
with flange made of polished stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Seal System
sealing tape with matting for
installation by the customer in the
liquid or strip composite sealConnecting
clips for anchoring in the screed and
fitting of optional assembly feetCentral
connection trim for drainInternal
incline for improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 700 mm
Total length L: 711 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 651 mm
Width in unfinished state: 150 mm
Visible width after installation: 71 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600700
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with wall upstand and Seal System
sealing tape Straight channel body with
wall upstand for installation in the
screed against the wall, with flange and
Seal System sealing tape, for creating a
tested and certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetCentral connection trim for
drainInternal incline for improved water
drainage and self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 700 mm
Total length L: 711 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 651 mm
Width in unfinished state: 124 mm
Visible width after installation: 69 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600701
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600710
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600711
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600720
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600721
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600730
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600731
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600740
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600741
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600750
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600751
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600760
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600761
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for shower channel, straight Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600770
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate
II”, for shower channel, straight
Tileable channel for TECEdrainline
shower channel, for fitting into the
channel body, made of stainless steel.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3. Tiles can be attached by the
customer using elastic adhesive, e.g.
silicon or epoxy resin adhesive.
Caution: Check the adhesive to ensure
tile compatibility! Design version =
”plate II”
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600772
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600782
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600783
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600790
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600791
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600792
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with Seal System sealing tape Straight
channel body for installation in screed,
with flange and Seal System sealing
tape, for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite sea.Consisting of:Channel body
with flange made of polished stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Seal System
sealing tape with matting for
installation by the customer in the
liquid or strip composite sealConnecting
clips for anchoring in the screed and
fitting of optional assembly feetCentral
connection trim for drainInternal
incline for improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 800 mm
Total length L: 811 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 751 mm
Width in unfinished state: 150 mm
Visible width after installation: 71 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600800
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with wall upstand and Seal System
sealing tape Straight channel body with
wall upstand for installation in the
screed against the wall, with flange and
Seal System sealing tape, for creating a
tested and certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetCentral connection trim for
drainInternal incline for improved water
drainage and self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 800 mm
Total length L: 811 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 751 mm
Width in unfinished state: 124 mm
Visible width after installation: 69 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600801
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600810
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600811
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600820
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600821
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600830
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600831
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600840
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600841
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600850
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600851
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600860
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600861
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for shower channel, straight Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600870
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate
II”, for shower channel, straight
Tileable channel for TECEdrainline
shower channel, for fitting into the
channel body, made of stainless steel.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3. Tiles can be attached by the
customer using elastic adhesive, e.g.
silicon or epoxy resin adhesive.
Caution: Check the adhesive to ensure
tile compatibility! Design version =
”plate II”
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600872
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600882
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600883
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600890
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600891
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600892
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with Seal System sealing tape Straight
channel body for installation in screed,
with flange and Seal System sealing
tape, for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite sea.Consisting of:Channel body
with flange made of polished stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Seal System
sealing tape with matting for
installation by the customer in the
liquid or strip composite sealConnecting
clips for anchoring in the screed and
fitting of optional assembly feetCentral
connection trim for drainInternal
incline for improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 900 mm
Total length L: 911 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 851 mm
Width in unfinished state: 150 mm
Visible width after installation: 71 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600900
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with wall upstand and Seal System
sealing tape Straight channel body with
wall upstand for installation in the
screed against the wall, with flange and
Seal System sealing tape, for creating a
tested and certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetCentral connection trim for
drainInternal incline for improved water
drainage and self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 900 mm
Total length L: 911 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 851 mm
Width in unfinished state: 124 mm
Visible width after installation: 69 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600901
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600910
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600911
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600920
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600921
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600930
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600931
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600940
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600941
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600950
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600951
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600960
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600961
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for shower channel, straight Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600970
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate
II”, for shower channel, straight
Tileable channel for TECEdrainline
shower channel, for fitting into the
channel body, made of stainless steel.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3. Tiles can be attached by the
customer using elastic adhesive, e.g.
silicon or epoxy resin adhesive.
Caution: Check the adhesive to ensure
tile compatibility! Design version =
”plate II”
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600972
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600982
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600983
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600990
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600991
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 600992
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with Seal System sealing tape Straight
channel body for installation in screed,
with flange and Seal System sealing
tape, for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite sea.Consisting of:Channel body
with flange made of polished stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Seal System
sealing tape with matting for
installation by the customer in the
liquid or strip composite sealConnecting
clips for anchoring in the screed and
fitting of optional assembly feetCentral
connection trim for drainInternal
incline for improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Total length L: 1011 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 951 mm
Width in unfinished state: 150 mm
Visible width after installation: 71 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601000
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with wall upstand and Seal System
sealing tape Straight channel body with
wall upstand for installation in the
screed against the wall, with flange and
Seal System sealing tape, for creating a
tested and certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetCentral connection trim for
drainInternal incline for improved water
drainage and self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Total length L: 1011 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 951 mm
Width in unfinished state: 124 mm
Visible width after installation: 69 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601001
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601010
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601011
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601020
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601021
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601030
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601031
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601040
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601041
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601050
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601051
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601060
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601061
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for shower channel, straight Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601070
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate
II”, for shower channel, straight
Tileable channel for TECEdrainline
shower channel, for fitting into the
channel body, made of stainless steel.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3. Tiles can be attached by the
customer using elastic adhesive, e.g.
silicon or epoxy resin adhesive.
Caution: Check the adhesive to ensure
tile compatibility! Design version =
”plate II”
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601072
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601082
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601083
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601090
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601091
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601092
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with Seal System sealing tape Straight
channel body for installation in screed,
with flange and Seal System sealing
tape, for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite sea.Consisting of:Channel body
with flange made of polished stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Seal System
sealing tape with matting for
installation by the customer in the
liquid or strip composite sealConnecting
clips for anchoring in the screed and
fitting of optional assembly feetCentral
connection trim for drainInternal
incline for improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Total length L: 1211 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 1151 mm
Width in unfinished state: 150 mm
Visible width after installation: 71 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601200
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with wall upstand and Seal System
sealing tape Straight channel body with
wall upstand for installation in the
screed against the wall, with flange and
Seal System sealing tape, for creating a
tested and certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetCentral connection trim for
drainInternal incline for improved water
drainage and self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Total length L: 1211 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 1151 mm
Width in unfinished state: 124 mm
Visible width after installation: 69 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601201
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601210
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601211
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601220
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601221
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601230
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601231
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601240
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601241
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601250
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601251
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601260
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601261
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for shower channel, straight Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601270
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate
II”, for shower channel, straight
Tileable channel for TECEdrainline
shower channel, for fitting into the
channel body, made of stainless steel.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3. Tiles can be attached by the
customer using elastic adhesive, e.g.
silicon or epoxy resin adhesive.
Caution: Check the adhesive to ensure
tile compatibility! Design version =
”plate II”
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601272
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601282
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601283
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601290
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601291
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601292
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with Seal System sealing tape Straight
channel body for installation in screed,
with flange and Seal System sealing
tape, for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite sea.Consisting of:Channel body
with flange made of polished stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Seal System
sealing tape with matting for
installation by the customer in the
liquid or strip composite sealConnecting
clips for anchoring in the screed and
fitting of optional assembly feetCentral
connection trim for drainInternal
incline for improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Total length L: 1511 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 1451 mm
Width in unfinished state: 150 mm
Visible width after installation: 71 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601500
TECEdrainline shower channel, straight,
with wall upstand and Seal System
sealing tape Straight channel body with
wall upstand for installation in the
screed against the wall, with flange and
Seal System sealing tape, for creating a
tested and certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetCentral connection trim for
drainInternal incline for improved water
drainage and self-cleaning effectSeals
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Total length L: 1511 mm
Visible dim. after installation L - 60
mm: 1451 mm
Width in unfinished state: 124 mm
Visible width after installation: 69 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601501
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601510
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601511
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601520
TECEdrainline design grate “lines”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601521
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601530
TECEdrainline design grate “drops”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601531
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601540
TECEdrainline design grate “royal”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601541
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601550
TECEdrainline design grate “quadratum”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight) made of polished stainless
steel/brushed stainless steel for
fitting into the channel body, load
class K3 - test load 300 kg.Maximum slip
resistance for wet loaded barefoot
areas, Class C to DIN 51097 (for brushed
surface).
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601551
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601560
TECEdrainline design grate “organic”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601561
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for shower channel, straight Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601570
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate
II”, for shower channel, straight
Tileable channel for TECEdrainline
shower channel, for fitting into the
channel body, made of stainless steel.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3. Tiles can be attached by the
customer using elastic adhesive, e.g.
silicon or epoxy resin adhesive.
Caution: Check the adhesive to ensure
tile compatibility! Design version =
”plate II”
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601572
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601582
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”
polished or brushed stainless steel for
shower channel, straight Design grate
for TECEdrainline shower channel
(straight), made of polished or brushed
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601583
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601590
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601591
TECEdrainline glass cover for shower
channel, straight Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, made of
stainless steel with a glass surface,
for fitting into the channel body.
Maximum test load 300 kg based on load
class K3,three different colour designs.
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 601592
TECEdrainline angled channel with Seal
System sealing tape Shower channel with
90Grad angle for installation in the
screed, with flange and Seal System
sealing tape for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetTwo connection trims for
drainsInternal incline for improved
water drainage and self-cleaning
effectSeals
Nominal length: 900 x 900 mm
Total length L: 946 x 946 mm
Width in unfinished state: 156 mm
Visible width after installation: 76 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 610900
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”,
polished stainless steel for 90Grad 
angled shower channel Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, 90Grad 
angled version, made of polished
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg, in two
parts.
Nominal length: 900 x 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 610910
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for 90Grad angled channel Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”,
in two parts.
Nominal length: 900 x 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 610970
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”,
polished stainless steel for 90Grad 
angled shower channel Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, 90Grad 
angled version, made of polished
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg, in two
parts.
Nominal length: 900 x 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 610982
TECEdrainline angled channel with Seal
System sealing tape Shower channel with
90Grad angle for installation in the
screed, with flange and Seal System
sealing tape for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetTwo connection trims for
drainsInternal incline for improved
water drainage and self-cleaning
effectSeals
Nominal length: 1000 x 1000 mm
Total length L: 1046 x 1046 mm
Width in unfinished state: 156 mm
Visible width after installation: 76 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611000
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”,
polished stainless steel for 90Grad 
angled shower channel Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, 90Grad 
angled version, made of polished
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg, in two
parts.
Nominal length: 1000 x 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611010
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for 90Grad angled channel Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”,
in two parts.
Nominal length: 1000 x 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611070
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”,
polished stainless steel for 90Grad 
angled shower channel Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, 90Grad 
angled version, made of polished
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg, in two
parts.
Nominal length: 1000 x 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611082
TECEdrainline angled channel with Seal
System sealing tape Shower channel with
90Grad angle for installation in the
screed, with flange and Seal System
sealing tape for creating a tested and
certified connection of the
TECEdrainline shower channel to the
composite seal. Consisting of:Channel
body with flange made of polished
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Seal System sealing tape with
matting for installation by the customer
in the liquid or strip composite
sealConnecting clips for anchoring in
the screed and fitting of optional
assembly feetTwo connection trims for
drainsInternal incline for improved
water drainage and self-cleaning
effectSeals
Nominal length: 1200 x 1200 mm
Total length L: 1246 x 1246 mm
Width in unfinished state: 156 mm
Visible width after installation: 76 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611200
TECEdrainline design grate “basic”,
polished stainless steel for 90Grad 
angled shower channel Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, 90Grad 
angled version, made of polished
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg, in two
parts.
Nominal length: 1200 x 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611210
TECEdrainline tileable channel “plate”,
for 90Grad angled channel Tileable
channel for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for fitting into the channel
body, made of stainless steel with
polished visible edges. Maximum test
load 300 kg based on load class K3.
Tiles can be attached by the customer
using elastic adhesive, e.g. silicon or
epoxy resin adhesive.Caution: Check the
adhesive to ensure tile
compatibility!Design version = “plate”,
in two parts.
Nominal length: 1200 x 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611270
TECEdrainline design grate “steel II”,
polished stainless steel for 90Grad 
angled shower channel Design grate for
TECEdrainline shower channel, 90Grad 
angled version, made of polished
stainless steel, for fitting into the
channel body, load capacity based on
load class K3 - test load 300 kg, in two
parts.
Nominal length: 1200 x 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 611282
TECEdrainline drain “flat”, DN 50 side
drain Drain for TECEdrainline shower
channel to fit to the channel body,
drain can be rotated 360Grad , for
lateral connection to DN 50 drain pipe,
with removable siphon immersion
pipeInstallation height from bottom edge
of drain to upper edge of shower channel
= 95 mmReduced sealing water height = 25
mmDrainage capacity to DIN EN 1253, with
10 mm/20 mm build-up above grate: Design
grate “basic”: 0.8 l/s 0.8 l/s tileable
channel” plate”/”plate II”: 0.7 l/s 0.8
l/s
Bestell-Nr.: 650000
TECEdrainline drain “standard”, DN 50
side drain Drain for TECEdrainline
shower channel to fit to the channel
body, drain can be rotated 360Grad , or
lateral connection to DN 50 drain pipe,
with removable siphon immersion
pipeInstallation height from bottom edge
of drain to upper edge of shower channel
= 120 mmSealing water height = 50 mm, to
DIN EN 1253Drainage capacity to DIN EN
1253, with 10 mm/20 mm build-upabove
grate: Design grate “basic”: 0.8 l/s 0.9
l/s tileable channel “plate”/”plate II”:
0.7 l/s 0.8 l/s
Bestell-Nr.: 650001
TECEdrainline drain “max”, DN 70 side
drain Drain for TECEdrainline shower
channel to fit to the channel body,
drain can be turned 360Grad , for
lateral connection to DN 70 drain pipe,
withremovable siphon immersion
pipeInstallation height from bottom edge
of drain to upper edge of shower channel
= 148 mmSealing water height = 60 mm, to
DIN EN 1253 > 50 mmDrainage capacity to
DIN EN 1253, with 10 mm/20 mm build-up
above grate: Design grate “basic”: 1.4
l/s 1.5 l/s tileable channel
”plate”/”plate II”: 1.1 l/s 1.2 l/s
Bestell-Nr.: 650002
TECEdrainline drain “vertical”, DN 50
Vertical drain for the TECEdrainline
shower channel to fit to the channel
body, drain can be rotated 360Grad , for
vertical connection to DN 50 drain pipe,
with removable siphon immersion
pipeMinimum installation height from
upper edge of channel to lower edge of
stirrup = 67 mmSealing water height = 50
mm, to DIN EN 1253Core hole required =
130 mmDrainage capacity to DIN EN 1253,
with 10 mm/20 mm build-up above grate:
Design grate “basic” 1.3 l/s 1.4 l/s
tileable channel “plate”/”plate II”: 1.1
l/s 1.3 l/s
Bestell-Nr.: 650003
TECEdrainline drain “extra-flat”, DN 40
side drain Extra-low drain for
TECEdrainline shower channel to create
rotatable fitting with the channel body
and side connection to DN 40 drain pipe,
with removable siphon immersion
pipeInstallation height from bottom edge
of drain to upper edge of shower channel
= 68.5 mmReduced sealing water height =
30 mm (without immersion pipe 20
mm)Drainage capacity to DIN EN 1253,
with 10 mm/20 mm build-up above grate:
Design grate “basic”: 0.5 l/s 0.6 l/s
tileable channel “plate”/”plate II”: 0.5
l/s 0.6 l/s
Bestell-Nr.: 650004
TECEdrainline shower channel for natural
stone, straight, with Seal System
sealing set and stainless steel support
as a set Straight channel body and
support sheet for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for installation in the screed
and laying by the customer of large
tiles/natural stone slabs, with flange
and Seal System sealing tape, for
creating a tested and certified
connection of the TECEdrainline shower
channel to the composite seal.Consisting
of: Channel body with flange made of
polished stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)Seal System sealing tape
with matting for installation by the
customer in the liquid or strip
composite sealConnecting clips for
anchoring in the screed and fitting of
optional assembly feetCentral connection
trim for drainInternal incline for
improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSupport sheet made
of stainless steel - material 1.4301
(304) - for fitting in the channel
bodySeals
Nominal length: 700 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 650700
TECEdrainline shower channel for natural
stone, straight, with Seal System
sealing set and stainless steel support
as a set Straight channel body and
support sheet for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for installation in the screed
and laying by the customer of large
tiles/natural stone slabs, with flange
and Seal System sealing tape, for
creating a tested and certified
connection of the TECEdrainline shower
channel to the composite seal.Consisting
of: Channel body with flange made of
polished stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)Seal System sealing tape
with matting for installation by the
customer in the liquid or strip
composite sealConnecting clips for
anchoring in the screed and fitting of
optional assembly feetCentral connection
trim for drainInternal incline for
improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSupport sheet made
of stainless steel - material 1.4301
(304) - for fitting in the channel
bodySeals
Nominal length: 800 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 650800
TECEdrainline shower channel for natural
stone, straight, with Seal System
sealing set and stainless steel support
as a set Straight channel body and
support sheet for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for installation in the screed
and laying by the customer of large
tiles/natural stone slabs, with flange
and Seal System sealing tape, for
creating a tested and certified
connection of the TECEdrainline shower
channel to the composite seal.Consisting
of: Channel body with flange made of
polished stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)Seal System sealing tape
with matting for installation by the
customer in the liquid or strip
composite sealConnecting clips for
anchoring in the screed and fitting of
optional assembly feetCentral connection
trim for drainInternal incline for
improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSupport sheet made
of stainless steel - material 1.4301
(304) - for fitting in the channel
bodySeals
Nominal length: 900 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 650900
TECEdrainline shower channel for natural
stone, straight, with Seal System
sealing set and stainless steel support
as a set Straight channel body and
support sheet for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for installation in the screed
and laying by the customer of large
tiles/natural stone slabs, with flange
and Seal System sealing tape, for
creating a tested and certified
connection of the TECEdrainline shower
channel to the composite seal.Consisting
of: Channel body with flange made of
polished stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)Seal System sealing tape
with matting for installation by the
customer in the liquid or strip
composite sealConnecting clips for
anchoring in the screed and fitting of
optional assembly feetCentral connection
trim for drainInternal incline for
improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSupport sheet made
of stainless steel - material 1.4301
(304) - for fitting in the channel
bodySeals
Nominal length: 1000 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 651000
TECEdrainline shower channel for natural
stone, straight, with Seal System
sealing set and stainless steel support
as a set Straight channel body and
support sheet for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for installation in the screed
and laying by the customer of large
tiles/natural stone slabs, with flange
and Seal System sealing tape, for
creating a tested and certified
connection of the TECEdrainline shower
channel to the composite seal.Consisting
of: Channel body with flange made of
polished stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)Seal System sealing tape
with matting for installation by the
customer in the liquid or strip
composite sealConnecting clips for
anchoring in the screed and fitting of
optional assembly feetCentral connection
trim for drainInternal incline for
improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSupport sheet made
of stainless steel - material 1.4301
(304) - for fitting in the channel
bodySeals
Nominal length: 1200 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 651200
TECEdrainline shower channel for natural
stone, straight, with Seal System
sealing set and stainless steel support
as a set Straight channel body and
support sheet for TECEdrainline shower
channel, for installation in the screed
and laying by the customer of large
tiles/natural stone slabs, with flange
and Seal System sealing tape, for
creating a tested and certified
connection of the TECEdrainline shower
channel to the composite seal.Consisting
of: Channel body with flange made of
polished stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)Seal System sealing tape
with matting for installation by the
customer in the liquid or strip
composite sealConnecting clips for
anchoring in the screed and fitting of
optional assembly feetCentral connection
trim for drainInternal incline for
improved water drainage and
self-cleaning effectSupport sheet made
of stainless steel - material 1.4301
(304) - for fitting in the channel
bodySeals
Nominal length: 1500 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 651500
Drainbase sound insulation mat for
TECEdrainline and TECEdrainboard Sound
insulation mat for fitting under
floating screed in the area of
floor-level showers or throughout the
bathroom. To reduce plumbing noises and
impact sounds and for impact sound
insulation for renovations and new
buildings.Installation noise level with
normal shower setting: 22 dB(A) with
shower channel TECEdrainline. Made from
recycled high-tensile rubber granules
bound with PUR elastomer. Meets enhanced
sound insulation requirements to DIN
4109, issued 2001-01 and the highest
sound protection level SSt III to VDI
4100, issued 2012-10 (sound test
verification available from Fraunhofer
IBP on request)Form of delivery: 1.25 m
x 1.25 m x 6 mmFire class: B2 (DIN
4102)Thermal resistance: 0.05
(m2K)/WCompression at 15 t/m2: 0.6
mmImpact sound reduction: (Delta)Lw= 20
dB(A) (with 50 mm screed)
Bestell-Nr.: 660001
Drainbase sound insulation mat (roll)
for TECEdrainline and TECEdrainboard
Sound insulation mat for fitting under
floating screed in the area of
floor-level showers or throughout the
bathroom. To reduce plumbing noises and
impact sounds and for impact sound
insulation for renovations and new
buildings.Installation noise level with
normal shower setting: 22 dB(A) with
TECEdrainline shower channel. Made from
recycled high-tensile rubber granules
bound with PUR elastomer. Meets enhanced
sound insulation requirements to DIN
4109, issued 2001-01 and the highest
sound protection level SSt III to VDI
4100, issued 2012-10 (sound test
verification available from Fraunhofer
IBP on request)Form of delivery: 8.0 m x
1.25 m x 6 mm (roll, approx. 50 kg)Fire
class: B2 (DIN 4102)Thermal resistance:
0.05 (m2K)/WCompression at 15 t/m2: 0.6
mmImpact sound reduction: (Delta)Lw= 20
dB(A) (with 50 mm screed)
Bestell-Nr.: 660002
TECEdrainline assembly feet Assembly
feet to make it easy to adjust the
height of the channel body and fix the
position during shell assembly.Consists
of:4 x assembly feet incl.
sound-proofing cap and mounting material
Bestell-Nr.: 660003
TECEdrainline assembly feet Assembly
feet to make it easy to adjust the
height of the channel body and fix the
position during shell assembly.Consists
of:4 x assembly feet incl.
sound-proofing cap and mounting material
Bestell-Nr.: 660004
TECEdrainline hair trap Hair trap made
of stainless steel, for fitting into the
TECEdrainline channel body.
Bestell-Nr.: 660005
TECEdrainline fire protection set
FireStop El 120 DN 50 Fire protection
set for direct vertical installation on
the TECEdrainline DN 50 drain for highly
fire resistant partitioning of ceiling
bushings in solid ceilings for up to 120
minutes. Classification in accordance
with DIN EN 13501 for fire resistance
class EI 120, European technical
approval (ETA-11/0437).Set consists
of:Fire protection sleeve, 2
cross-recessed screws, identification
plate, 150 mm DN 50 PP-HT pipe to DIN EN
1451Required core drill hole: Durchm.
130 mm (Durchm. min = 129 mm, Durchm.
max = 133 mm)Application area: Solid
ceilings from 150 mm to 325 mm ceiling
thicknessNo grouting or filling of the
gap is necessary.Compatible with all
TECEdrainline channels and covers
Bestell-Nr.: 660006
Membrane odour trap for TECEdrainline
drains Plastic immersion pipe with inner
sealing lip membrane as protection
against evaporation, barrier against
odour and vermin (two-stage trap effect
through water seal and sealing lip
membrane).
Bestell-Nr.: 660015
Membrane odour trap for TECEdrainline
drains Plastic immersion pipe with inner
sealing lip membrane as protection
against evaporation, barrier against
odour and vermin (two-stage trap effect
through water seal and sealing lip
membrane).
Bestell-Nr.: 660016
Membrane odour trap for TECEdrainline
drains Plastic immersion pipe with inner
sealing lip membrane as protection
against evaporation, barrier against
odour and vermin (two-stage trap effect
through water seal and sealing lip
membrane).
Bestell-Nr.: 660017
Membrane odour trap for TECEdrainline
drains Plastic immersion pipe with inner
sealing lip membrane as protection
against evaporation, barrier against
odour and vermin (two-stage trap effect
through water seal and sealing lip
membrane).
Bestell-Nr.: 660018
Seal System sealing tape for
TECEdrainline Self-adhesive butyl
sealing tape with matting for sealing
TECEdrainline shower channels. For
direct adhesion by the customer on the
stainless steel flange of the shower
channel. With matting for installation
in the liquid or strip composite
seal.Roll width: 100 mm, roll length:
3.9 m
Bestell-Nr.: 660019
TECE adapter DN 50 / 2” Adapter to
connect TECEdrainline, TECEdrainpoint S
and TECEdrainboard drains to 2” PVC
waste water pipes in accordance with
BS5255.
Bestell-Nr.: 669012
TECEdrainpoint S
TECEdrainpoint S 50 drain set extra-flat
Floor drain set TECEdrainpoint S 50
horizontal, extra-flat DN 50. Consisting
of:Drain body DN 50 horizontal,
extra-flat, made of plastic (PP) With
retaining edge With removable odour trap
Drainage capacity from 0.81 to 1.12
l/sReduced water seal height = 30
mmDrain top with grate frame made of
plastic (ABS) and O-ring
sealTECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load
bearing capacity up to 300 kg)Delivery
incl. protective cap, protective foil
for on-site protection during
construction and assembly instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601050
TECEdrainpoint S 110 drain set
extra-flat with Seal System universal
flange Floor drain set TECEdrainpoint S
110 horizontal, extra-flat DN
50.Consists of: Drain body DN 50
horizontal, extra-flat, made of plastic
(PP)With universal flange to connect
composite seals or clamped flange
connectionsWith integrated ball
jointWith lateral inflow DN 40 incl.
closure plugWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 0.62 to 0.98
l/sReduced sealing water height = 30
mmDrain top with grate frame made of
plastic (ABS) and O-ring
sealTECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load up
to 300 kg)Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions
Bestell-Nr.: 3601100
TECEdrainpoint S 112 drain set
extra-flat with Seal System universal
flange and stainless steel grate frame
Floor drain set TECEdrainpoint S 112
horizontal, extra-flat DN 50, stainless
steel grate frame with stainless special
steel grate and membrane odour
trap.Consists of:Drain body DN 50
horizontal, extra-flat, made of plastic
(PP)With universal flange to connect
composite seals or clamped flange
connectionsWith integrated ball
jointWith lateral inflow DN 40 incl.
closure plugWith removable membrane
odour trapDrainage capacity of 0.62 to
0.98 l/sReduced water seal height = 20
mmDrain top made of plastic (ABS) and
O-ring sealGrate frame made of drawn
stainless steel, material 1.4301 (304)
for grate dimensions 100 x 100
mmTECEdrainpoint S design grate made of
drawn stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm, polished
surface, load class K3 (load up to 300
kg)Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601102
TECEdrainpoint S 120 drain set standard
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain set TECEdrainpoint S 120
horizontal, standard DN 50, tested to
DIN EN 1253. Consisting of: Drain body
DN 50 horizontal, standard, made of
plastic (PP)With universal flange to
connect composite seals or clamped
flange connectionsWith integrated ball
jointWith lateral inflow DN 40 incl.
closure plugWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 0.97 to 1.17
l/sWater seal height = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Drain top with grate frame made of
plastic (ABS) and O-ring
sealTECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load up
to 300 kg)Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601200
TECEdrainpoint S 122 drain set standard
with Seal System universal flange and
stainless steel grate frame Floor drain
set TECEdrainpoint S 122 horizontal,
standard, DN 50, stainless steel grate
frame with stainless special steel grate
and membrane odour trap.Consists
of:Drain body DN 50 horizontal,
standard, made of plastic (PP)with
universal flange to connect composite
seals or clamped flange connectionsWith
integrated ball jointWith lateral inflow
DN 40 incl. closure plugWith removable
membrane odour trapDrainage capacity of
0.97 to 1.17 l/sWater seal height = 50
mm to DIN EN 1253Drain top made of
plastic (ABS) and O-ring sealGrate frame
made of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304) for grate dimensions 100 x
100 mmTECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load up
to 300 kg)Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601202
TECEdrainpoint S 130 drain set vertical
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain set TECEdrainpoint S 130 vertical
DN 50, tested to DIN EN 1253. Consisting
of: Drain body DN 50 horizontal,
vertical, made of plastic (PP)With
universal flange to connect composite
seals or clamped flange connectionsWith
removable odour trapDischarge capacity
from 1.36 to 1.52 l/sWater seal height =
50 mm to DIN EN 1253Drain top with grate
frame made of plastic (ABS) and O-ring
sealTECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load up
to 300 kg)Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601300
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 50 extra-flat
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain TECEdrainpoint S DN 50 horizontal,
extra-flat, made of plastic (PP).With
universal flange to connect composite
seals or clamped flange connectionsWith
integrated ball jointWith lateral inflow
DN 40 incl. closure plugWith removable
odour trapDrainage capacity from 0.61 to
0.98 l/sReduced water seal height = 30
mmDelivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601400
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 50 terrace
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain TECEdrainpoint DN 50 as terrace or
balcony drain, horizontal, extra-flat,
made of plastic (PP).With universal
flange to connect composite seals or
clamped flange connectionsWithout odour
trapDischarge capacity from 1.10 to 1.90
l/sDelivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601401
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 50 standard
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain TECEdrainpoint S DN 50 horizontal,
standard, made of plastic (PP), tested
to DIN EN 1253.With universal flange to
connect composite seals or clamped
flange connectionsWith integrated ball
jointWith lateral inflow DN 40 incl.
closure plugWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 0.97 to 1.17
l/sWater seal height = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601500
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 50 vertical
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain TECEdrainpoint S DN 50 vertical,
standard, made of plastic (PP), tested
to DIN EN 1253.With universal flange to
connect composite seals or clamped
flange connectionsWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 1.36 to 1.52
l/sWater seal height = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3601600
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 70 with Seal
System universal flange Floor drain
TECEdrainpoint S DN 70 horizontal, made
of plastic (PP), tested to DIN EN
1253.With universal flange to connect
composite seals or clamped flange
connectionsWith lateral inflow DN 50
incl. closure plugWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 1.24 to 1.64
l/sWater seal height = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3603500
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 70 vertical
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain TECEdrainpoint S DN 70 vertical,
standard, made of plastic (PP), tested
to DIN EN 1253.With universal flange to
connect composite seals or clamped
flange connectionsWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 1.49 to 2.07
l/sWater seal height = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3603600
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 100 with Seal
System universal flange Floor drain
TECEdrainpoint S DN 100 horizontal, made
of plastic (PP), tested to DIN EN
1253.With universal flange to connect
composite seals or clamped flange
connectionsWith lateral inflow DN 50
incl. closure plugWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 1.22 to 1.75
l/sWater height seal = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3607500
TECEdrainpoint S drain DN 100 vertical
with Seal System universal flange Floor
drain TECEdrainpoint S DN 100 vertical,
standard, made of plastic (PP), tested
to DIN EN 1253.With universal flange to
connect composite seals or clamped
flange connectionsWith removable odour
trapDischarge capacity from 1.11 to 1.62
l/sWater seal height = 50 mm to DIN EN
1253Delivery incl. protective cap,
protective foil for on-site protection
during construction and assembly
instructions.
Bestell-Nr.: 3607600
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame plastic,
100 mm, incl. design grate Set
consisting of drain top with grate frame
(plastic) and TECEdrainpoint S design
grate 100 x 100 mm.Drain top with grate
frame made of plastic (ABS)O-ring
sealOuter diameter = 110 mmHeight
adjustment = 10 to 92 mmTECEdrainpoint S
design grate made of drawn stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304), dimensions
100 x 100 mm, polished surface, load
class K3 (load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660001
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 100 mm, incl. design grate Set
consisting of drain top with grate frame
(stainless steel) and TECEdrainpoint S
design grate 100 x 100 mm.Drain top made
of plastic (ABS)O-ring sealOuter
diameter = 110 mmHeight adjustment = 7
to 89 mmGrate frame made of drawn
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)TECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x 100 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load up
to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660002
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame plastic,
150 mm, incl. design grate Set
consisting of drain top with grate frame
(plastic) and TECEdrainpoint S design
grate 142 x 142 mm.Drain top with grate
frame made of plastic (ABS)O-ring
sealOuter diameter = 110 mmHeight
adjustment = 12 to 92 mmTECEdrainpoint S
design grate made of drawn stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304), dimensions
142 x 142 mm, polished surface, load
class K3 (load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660003
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 150 mm, incl. design grate Set
consisting of drain top with grate frame
(stainless steel) and TECEdrainpoint S
design grate 142 x 142 mm.Drain top made
of plastic (ABS)O-ring sealOuter
diameter = 110 mmHeight adjustment = 9
to 104 mmGrate frame made of drawn
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)TECEdrainpoint S design grate made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304), dimensions 142 x 142 mm,
polished surface, load class K3 (load up
to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660004
TECEdrainpoint S raising element with
Seal System universal flange Drain top
made of plastic with universal flange
made of plastic (PP) for composite or
clamped flange seals.With universal
flange to connect composite seals or
clamped flange connectionsIncl. O-ring
sealOuter diameter = 110 mmHeight
adjustment = 12 to 95 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 3660005
TECEdrainpoint S extension Drain top
extension made of plastic (ABS).With
O-ring sealOuter diameter = 110 mmHeight
adjustment = 14 to 95 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 3660006
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 100 mm, incl. design grate
”quadratum” Set consisting of drain top
with stainless steel grate frame and
design grate “quadratum” 100 x 100
mm.Consisting of: Drain top made of
plastic (ABS)O-ring sealOuter diameter =
110 mmHeight adjustment = 7 to 89
mmGrate frame made of drawn stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Design grate
”quadratum” made of stainless steel,
material 1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x
100 mm, polished surface, load class K3
(load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660007
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 150 mm, incl. design grate
”quadratum” Set consisting of drain top
with stainless steel grate frame and
design grate “quadratum” 142 x 142
mm.Consisting of: Drain top made of
plastic (ABS)O-ring sealOuter diameter =
110 mmHeight adjustment = 9 to 104
mmGrate frame made of drawn stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304)Design grate
”quadratum” made of stainless steel,
material 1.4301 (304), dimensions 142 x
142 mm, polished surface, load class K3
(load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660008
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame plastic,
100 mm, incl. design grate, screw-down
Set consisting of drain top with grate
frame (stainless steel) and
TECEdrainpoint S design grate 100 x 100
mm.Drain top made of plastic (ABS)O-ring
sealOuter diameter = 110 mmHeight
adjustment = 7 to 89 mmGrate frame made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)TECEdrainpoint S design
grate made of drawn stainless steel,
material 1.4301 (304), dimensions 100 x
100 mm, polished surface, load class K3
(load up to 300 kg)2 stainless steel
countersunk screws
Bestell-Nr.: 3660009
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 150 mm, incl. design grate,
screw-down Set consisting of drain top
with grate frame (stainless steel) and
TECEdrainpoint S design grate 142 x 142
mm.Drain top made of plastic (ABS)O-ring
sealOuter diameter = 110 mmHeight
adjustment = 9 to 104 mmGrate frame made
of drawn stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304)TECEdrainpoint S design
grate made of drawn stainless steel,
material 1.4301 (304), dimensions 142 x
142 mm, polished surface, load class K3
(load up to 300 kg)2 stainless steel
countersunk screws
Bestell-Nr.: 3660010
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 150 mm, design “plate” Set
consisting of drain top with stainless
steel grate frame and tileable frame
base “plate”, 142 x 142 mm.Drain top
made of plastic (ABS)O-ring sealOuter
diameter = 110 mmHeight adjustment = 23
to 118 mmGrate frame made of drawn
stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304)Frame plate made of stainless
steel, material 1.4301 (304), dimensions
142 x 142 mm, polished surface, load
class K3 (load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660011
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame stainless
steel, 100 mm, “frameless” tile base Set
consisting of tileable drain top and
tileable frameless base, 100 x 100 mm
made of stainless steel.Outer diameter =
110 mmHeight = 1 mm (suitable for all
tile/natural stone thicknesses)Grate
frame made of drawn stainless steel
material 1.4301 (304)Frameless tile base
made of stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304), dimensions 82 x 82 mm, polished
surface, load class K3 (load up to 300
kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3660016
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame plastic,
100 mm, without grate Consisting of
drain top with grate frame (plastic)
without grate Drain top with grate frame
made of plastic (ABS)O-ring sealOuter
diameter = 110 mmHeight adjustment
range = 10-92 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 3660018
TECEdrainpoint S grate frame plastic,
150 mm, without grate Drain top with
grate frame (plastic) without
grate.Drain top made of plastic
(ABS)O-ring sealOuter diameter = 110
mmHeight adjustment range = 10-92 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 3660019
TECEdrainpoint S design grate stainless
steel, 100 mm, screw-down Design grate
TECEdrainpoint S 100 x 100 mm made of
drawn stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304), screw-down. Dimensions = 100 x
100 mm (outer dimensions)Polished
surfaceLoad class K3 (load up to 300
kg)Incl. 2 stainless steel countersunk
screws and self-cutting threaded bushes
Bestell-Nr.: 3665000
TECEdrainpoint S design grate stainless
steel, 150 mm, screw-down Design grate
TECEdrainpoint S 142 x 142 mm made of
drawn stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304), screw-down.Dimensions = 142 x 142
mm (outer dimensions)Polished
surfaceLoad class K3 (load up to 300
kg)Incl. 2 stainless steel countersunk
screws and self-cutting threaded bushes
Bestell-Nr.: 3665001
TECEdrainpoint S design grate stainless
steel, 100 mm Design grate
TECEdrainpoint S 100 x 100 mm made of
drawn stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304). Dimensions = 100 x 100 mm (outer
dimensions)Polished surfaceLoad class K3
(load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3665002
TECEdrainpoint S design grate stainless
steel, 150 mm Design grate
TECEdrainpoint S 142 x 142 mm made of
drawn stainless steel, material 1.4301
(304).Dimensions = 142 x 142 mm (outer
dimensions)Polished surfaceLoad class K3
(load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3665003
TECEdrainpoint S design grate
”quadratum” stainless steel, 100 mm
Design grate “quadratum” TECEdrainpoint
S 100 x 100 mm, made of stainless steel,
material 1.4301 (304). Dimensions = 100
x 100 mm (outer dimensions)Polished
surfaceLoad class K3 (load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3665006
TECEdrainpoint S design grate
”quadratum” stainless steel, 150 mm
Design grate “quadratum” TECEdrainpoint
S 142 x 142 mm, made of stainless steel,
material 1.4301 (304).Dimensions = 142 x
142 mm (outer dimensions)Polished
surfaceLoad class K3 (load up to 300 kg)
Bestell-Nr.: 3665009
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690000
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690001
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690002
TECEdrainpoint S compression ring set
stainless steel Compression sealing ring
set for TECEdrainpoint S drains to
create clamped flange
connections.Consisting of: Compression
ring made of stainless steel, material
1.4301 (304) with pre-drilled hole
circleSealing ring made of cellular
rubber6 stainless steel screws
Bestell-Nr.: 3690003
TECEdrainpoint S Seal System sealing
sleeve for composite seals Seal System
sealing sleeve for the execution of a
tested and certified connection of
TECEdrainpoint S drains to the composite
seal. Consisting of: PP fleece (top and
underside) and inner waterproof PE
foilDimensions = 480 x 480 mm
Bestell-Nr.: 3690004
TECEdrainpoint S hair trap Hair trap
made of plastic, for insertion in the
TECEdrainpoint S drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690005
TECEdrainpoint S cut-to-size sealing
foil EPDM for clamped flange connections
Sealing sleeve for TECEdrainpoint S
drains, for joining bitumen membrane
sheets, polymer bitumen membrane sheets
or EPDM sealing strips using hot-air
welding, full-area welding or gluing
with PU adhesive. The sealing sleeve is
fixed on the universal flange with the
compression ring set. Material: EPDM
with glass cloth reinforcement,
underside with polymer-modified bitumen
layer and fine quartz coatingDimensions
= 500 x 500 mmMaterial thickness = 3.1
mmManufacturer: Phoenix Restrix Classic
Bestell-Nr.: 3690006
TECEdrainpoint S assembly feet,
sound-insulated Assembly feet for
TECEdrainpoint S drains with universal
flange to make it easy to adjust height
and fix in position during the bare-wall
installation stage. Adjustment range
lower edge of feet to the upper edge of
universal flange: 64 to 165 mm
Consisting of 4 assembly feet incl.
sound-proofing element and mounting
material
Bestell-Nr.: 3690007
TECEdrainpoint S polymer concrete collar
Raising element with Seal System
universal plastic flange, with polymer
concrete collar, embedded reinforcing
steel mat and Seal System universal
flange for installing in screed.Raising
element with Seal System universal
flangePolymer concrete collar (Durchm.
325 mm)Embedded reinforcing steel mat
(480 x 480 mm)O-ring sealAssembly feet
Bestell-Nr.: 3690008
TECEdrainpoint S Fire Protection Set
Fire Stop El 120 DN 50 TECEdrainpoint S
Fire Protection Set for direct
installation at the drain.
TECEdrainpoint S DN 50 drain vertical
for highly fire resistant partitioning
of ceiling bushings in solid ceilings
for up to 120 minutes. Classification in
accordance with DIN EN 13501 for fire
protection class EI 120, European
technical approval (ETA-11/0437).Set
consisting of fire protection sleeve, 2
cross-recessed screws, identification
plate and 150 mm DN 50 PP-HT pipe to DIN
EN 1451. Required core drill
hole:Diameter 120 mm (min = 119 mm, max
= 123 mm)Application area:solid ceilings
from 150 mm to 325 mm ceiling
thicknessNo grouting or filling of the
gap is necessary.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690050
TECEdrainpoint S membrane odour trap
Odour trap for TECEdrainpoint S drains
made of plastic (PP) with inner sealing
lip membrane as protection against
evaporation, barrier against odours and
vermin, water seal and sealing lip
membrane provide two-stage trap effect.
Suitable to retrofit to all
TECEdrainpoint S floor drains
Bestell-Nr.: 3695002
TECEdrainpoint S membrane odour trap
Odour trap for TECEdrainpoint S drains
made of plastic (PP) with inner sealing
lip membrane as protection against
evaporation, barrier against odours and
vermin, water seal and sealing lip
membrane provide two-stage trap effect.
Suitable to retrofit to all
TECEdrainpoint S floor drains
Bestell-Nr.: 3695005
TECEdrainpoint S membrane odour trap
Odour trap for TECEdrainpoint S drains
made of plastic (PP) with inner sealing
lip membrane as protection against
evaporation, barrier against odours and
vermin, water seal and sealing lip
membrane provide two-stage trap effect.
Suitable to retrofit to all
TECEdrainpoint S floor drains
Bestell-Nr.: 3695006
TECE adapter DN 50 / 2” Adapter to
connect TECEdrainline, TECEdrainpoint S
and TECEdrainboard drains to 2” PVC
waste water pipes in accordance with
BS5255.
Bestell-Nr.: 669012
TECEdrainboard
TECEdrainboard design grate “quadratum”
Design grate made of massive polished
stainless steel, 100 x 100 mm, load
class L 15.
Bestell-Nr.: 3100000
TECEdrainboard design grate “drops”
Design grate made of massive polished
stainless steel, 100 x 100 mm,load class
L 15.
Bestell-Nr.: 3100001
TECEdrainboard design grate “royal II”
Design grate made of massive polished
stainless steel, 100 x 100 mm,load class
L 15.
Bestell-Nr.: 3100002
TECEdrainboard design grate “rings”
Design grate made of massive polished
stainless steel, 100 x 100 mm, load
class L 15.
Bestell-Nr.: 3100003
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690000
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690001
TECE PP-HT adapter on PVC drain pipes
Adapter to connect TECEdrainline,
TECEdrainpoint S and TECEdrainboard
drains to PVC waste water pipes.
Bestell-Nr.: 3690002
Sealing tape for TECEdrainboard and
TECEdrainline Water-impermeable sealing
tape for the entire floor, the
floor-level TECEdrainboard shower
element or the TECEdrainline shower
channel. Roll length 30 m, width 1 m.
Bestell-Nr.: 668023
TECEdrainboard shower element Shower
element made of PUR plastic, with
integrated water-impermeable sealing
foil, with matting and overlap (4 cm),
to reliably seal transitions in floor
and wall areas, with factory gradient of
2 to 3 per cent to the central drain,
tileable, wheelchair accessible for all
tile formats (also for mosaic), with
self-sealing screw connection to the
central drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 680030
TECEdrainboard shower element Shower
element made of PUR plastic, with
integrated water-impermeable sealing
foil, with matting and overlap (4 cm),
to reliably seal transitions in floor
and wall areas, with factory gradient of
2 to 3 per cent to the central drain,
tileable, wheelchair accessible for all
tile formats (also for mosaic), with
self-sealing screw connection to the
central drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 680090
TECEdrainboard shower element Shower
element made of PUR plastic, with
integrated water-impermeable sealing
foil, with matting and overlap (4 cm),
to reliably seal transitions in floor
and wall areas, with factory gradient of
2 to 3 per cent to the central drain,
tileable, wheelchair accessible for all
tile formats (also for mosaic), with
self-sealing screw connection to the
central drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 680100
TECEdrainboard shower element Shower
element made of PUR plastic, with
integrated water-impermeable sealing
foil, with matting and overlap (4 cm),
to reliably seal transitions in floor
and wall areas, with factory gradient of
2 to 3 per cent to the central drain,
tileable, wheelchair accessible for all
tile formats (also for mosaic), with
self-sealing screw connection to the
central drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 680120
TECEdrainboard shower element Shower
element made of PUR plastic, with
integrated water-impermeable sealing
foil, with matting and overlap (4 cm),
to reliably seal transitions in floor
and wall areas, with factory gradient of
2 to 3 per cent to the central drain,
tileable, wheelchair accessible for all
tile formats (also for mosaic), with
self-sealing screw connection to the
central drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 680129
TECEdrainboard shower element Shower
element made of PUR plastic, with
integrated water-impermeable sealing
foil, with matting and overlap (4 cm),
to reliably seal transitions in floor
and wall areas, with factory gradient of
2 to 3 per cent to the central drain,
tileable, wheelchair accessible for all
tile formats (also for mosaic), with
self-sealing screw connection to the
central drain.
Bestell-Nr.: 680150
TECEdrainboard sub-frame Sub-frame made
of powder-coated steel, with variable
height adjustment of the sub-frame (H)
from 90 mm minimum to 140 mm maximum,
for flexible adaptation to the required
floor level with fixing unit for central
outlet. No filling by builder required.
Bestell-Nr.: 681090
TECEdrainboard sub-frame Sub-frame made
of powder-coated steel, with variable
height adjustment of the sub-frame (H)
from 90 mm minimum to 140 mm maximum,
for flexible adaptation to the required
floor level with fixing unit for central
outlet. No filling by builder required.
Bestell-Nr.: 681100
TECEdrainboard sub-frame Sub-frame made
of powder-coated steel, with variable
height adjustment of the sub-frame (H)
from 90 mm minimum to 140 mm maximum,
for flexible adaptation to the required
floor level with fixing unit for central
outlet. No filling by builder required.
Bestell-Nr.: 681120
TECEdrainboard sub-frame Sub-frame made
of powder-coated steel, with variable
height adjustment of the sub-frame (H)
from 90 mm minimum to 140 mm maximum,
for flexible adaptation to the required
floor level with fixing unit for central
outlet. No filling by builder required.
Bestell-Nr.: 681129
TECEdrainboard sub-frame Sub-frame made
of powder-coated steel, with variable
height adjustment of the sub-frame (H)
from 90 mm minimum to 140 mm maximum,
for flexible adaptation to the required
floor level with fixing unit for central
outlet. No filling by builder required.
Bestell-Nr.: 681150
TECEdrainboard drain made of plastic, DN
50 vertical, including “basic” grate 100
x 100 mm TECEdrainboard floor drain made
of plastic, suitable for floor-level
shower element, DN 50 drain socket,
vertical (90Grad socket gradient),
drainage capacity 0.8 l/s, for
connection to HT pipe in keeping with
European standard EN 1451, with sealing
insert and compression valve, with
removable odour trap, 50 mm water seal
height, with protective cover for the
construction site and screw aid.With
grate frame made of plastic,
continuously height adjustable and
rotatable, 100 x 100 mm, with drawn slot
grate made of stainless steel.
Bestell-Nr.: 685000
TECEdrainboard drain made of plastic, DN
50, horizontal, including “basic” grate
100 x 100 mm TECEdrainboard floor drain
made of plastic, suitable for
floor-level shower element, DN 50 drain
socket, vertical (1.5Grad socket
gradient), drainage capacity 0.8 l/s,
for connection to HT pipe in keeping
with European standard EN 1451, with
sealing insert and compression valve,
with removable odour trap, 50 mm water
seal height, with protective building
time cover and screw aid. With grate
frame made of plastic, continuously
height adjustable and rotatable, 100 x
100 mm, with drawn slot grate made of
stainless steel.
Bestell-Nr.: 685001
TECEdrainboard-FireStop fire protection
drain made of stainless steel, DN 50
including “basic” grate 100 x 100 mm
TECEdrainboard-FireStop fire protection
drain made of stainless steel, suitable
for floor-level shower element, DN 50
drain socket, vertical (90Grad socket
gradient), drainage capacity 0.8 l/s,
for connection to HT pipe in keeping
with European standard EN 1451, with
sealing insert and compression valve,
with removable fire protection odour
trap VA-50E made of stainless steel
(fire resistance class R 90, approval
P-MPA-E-04-010), water seal height 60
mm, with protective cover for the
construction site and screw aid. With
grate frame made of plastic,
continuously height adjustable and
rotatable, 100 x 100 mm, with drawn slot
grate made of stainless steel. Not in
combination with sub-frames.
Bestell-Nr.: 685002
TECEdrainboard sealing tape
Water-impermeable sealing tape for
floor-level TECEdrainboard shower
element. Roll length 5 m, width 0.1 m.
Bestell-Nr.: 686000
TECEdrainboard outer sealing corner
Water-impermeable outer sealing corner
for floor-level TECEdrainboard shower
element.
Bestell-Nr.: 686001
TECEdrainboard inside sealing corner
Water-impermeable inside sealing corner
for floor-level TECEdrainboard shower
element.
Bestell-Nr.: 686002